
AURORA CONSORTIUM 
 

 
Aurora’s PG College (MBA), Ramanthapur | Aurora’s PG College(MBA), Moosarambagh | Aurora’s PG College(MBA), Uppal, 

Aurora’s PG College (MCA), Ramanthapur | Aurora’s PG College(MCA), Moosarambagh | Aurora’s PG College(MCA), Uppal, 

 

Ref: 12/APGCM/APP/2016-2017             15.07.2016 

 
APPOINTMENT ORDER 

 

 

1. You are appointed as Principal  at Aurora’s Post Graduate College, Moosrambagh. 
 

2. You are required to report to the Secretary immediately. 
 

3. You will be on probation for a period of One year from date of joining. 
 

4. You are required to give Three months notice in advance or Three month salary will be 
forfeited in case of resignation. 

 
5. You are allowed the pay scale (VI PRC) of Rs.37400-1400-67000 with basic 

pay of  Rs.41600/- and usual allowances.(per month) as indicated below: 

    

Basic 

pay 

DA@65% HRA@30% CCA Allowance Gross 

41600 27040 12480 250 2500 86370 

 
6. You are liable for transfer to any of the Colleges under Consortium basing on the 

necessity and requirement thereof. 
 

7.  All the original certificates pertaining to educational qualifications, date of birth, 
nationality, caste etc., have to be submitted on the day of joining duty along with one 
set of Xeroxed copy of the said certificates. 

 
8. The Director of the College is requested to report the date of joining duty of the 

candidate to this office promptly along with one set of Xerox copies of qualification 
certificates. 

 
 

Secretary 

 

To 

 Dr. V Sree Jyothi, 

Moti Nagar, 

Hyderabad  

 

 

 
Copy to: 

 

1. The Principal, Aurora’s Post Graduate College, Moosarambagh 

2. Accounts Branch, Aurora Consortium. 

3. The Personal File. 

 

 

_______________________________________________________________________ 
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AURORA CONSORTIUM 

 
 

Aurora’s PG College (MBA), Ramanthapur | Aurora’s PG College(MBA), Moosarambagh | Aurora’s PG College(MBA), Uppal, 

Aurora’s PG College (MCA), Ramanthapur | Aurora’s PG College(MCA),Moosarambagh | Aurora’s PG College(MCA), Uppal, 

 

Ref: 18/APGCM/APP/2017-2018             15.08.2017 

 
APPOINTMENT ORDER 

 

 

1. You are appointed as Professor  in MBA Department at Aurora’s Post Graduate College, 
Moosrambagh. 

 
2. You are required to report to the Principal immediately. 

 
3. You will be on probation for a period of One year from date of joining. 

 
4. You are required to give Three months notice in advance or Three month salary will be 

forfeited in case of resignation. 
 

5. You are allowed the pay scale (VI PRC) of Rs.37400-1400-67000 with basic 

pay of  Rs.37400/- and usual allowances.(per month) as indicated below: 

    

Basic 

pay 

DA@40% HRA@20% CCA Allowance Gross 

37400 14960 7480 250 1000 61090 

 
6. You are liable for transfer to any of the Colleges under Consortium basing on the 

necessity and requirement thereof. 
 

7.  All the original certificates pertaining to educational qualifications, date of birth, 
nationality, caste etc., have to be submitted on the day of joining duty along with one 
set of Xeroxed copy of the said certificates. 

 
8. The Director of the College is requested to report the date of joining duty of the 

candidate to this office promptly along with one set of Xerox copies of qualification 
certificates. 

 
 

Secretary 

 

To 

 Dr. V Renu Bala, 

Ramnagar, 

Hyderabad  

 

 

 
Copy to: 

 

1. The Principal, Aurora’s Post Graduate College, Moosarambagh 

2. Accounts Branch, Aurora Consortium. 

3. The Personal File. 

 

 

_______________________________________________________________________ 
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AURORA CONSORTIUM  
 

 
Aurora’s PG College (MBA), Ramanthapur | Aurora’s PG College(MBA),  Punjagutta | Aurora’s PG College(MBA), Uppal, 

Aurora’s PG College (MCA), Ramanthapur | Aurora’s PG College(MCA), Nampally | Aurora’s PG College(MCA), Uppal, 

 

Ref: 21/APGCP/APP/2020-2021             25.12.2020 

 
APPOINTMENT ORDER 

 

 

1.  You are appointed as Professor in MBA Department  at Aurora’s Post Graduate College, 
Punjagutta. 

 
2. You are required to report to the Principal immediately. 

 
3. You will be on probation for a period of One year from date of joining. 

 
4. You are required to give Three months notice in advance or Three month salary will be 

forfeited in case of resignation. 
 

5. You are allowed the pay scale (VI PRC) of Rs.37400-1400-67000 with basic 

pay of  Rs.37400/- and usual allowances.(per month) as indicated below: 

    

Basic 

pay 

DA@40% HRA@20% CCA Allowance Gross 

37400 14960 7480 250 1000 61090 

 
6. You are liable for transfer to any of the Colleges under Consortium basing on the 

necessity and requirement thereof. 
 

7.  All the original certificates pertaining to educational qualifications, date of birth, 
nationality, caste etc., have to be submitted on the day of joining duty along with one 
set of Xeroxed copy of the said certificates. 

 
8. The Director of the College is requested to report the date of joining duty of the 

candidate to this office promptly along with one set of Xerox copies of qualification 
certificates. 

 
 

 
 

Secretary            

To 

 Dr. Nuzhath Khatun 

          Hyderabad  

 

 

 
Copy to: 

 

1. The Principal, Aurora’s Post Graduate College, Punjagutta 

2. Accounts Branch, Aurora Consortium. 

3. The Personal File. 
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 AURORA CONSORTIUM 
 

 
Aurora’s PG College (MBA), Ramanthapur | Aurora’s PG College(MBA), Moosarambagh | Aurora’s PG College(MBA), Uppal, 

Aurora’s PG College (MCA), Ramanthapur | Aurora’s PG College(MCA),Moosarambagh | Aurora’s PG College(MCA), Uppal, 

 

Ref: 10/APGCM/APP/2018-2019             14.03.2018 

 
APPOINTMENT ORDER 

 

 

1. You are appointed as Professor in MBA Department at Aurora’s Post Graduate College, 
Moosrambagh. 

 
2. You are required to report to the Principal immediately. 

 
3. You will be on probation for a period of One year from date of joining. 

 
4. You are required to give Three months notice in advance or Three month salary will be 

forfeited in case of resignation. 
 

5. You are allowed the pay scale (VI PRC) of Rs.37400-1400-67000 with basic 

pay of  Rs.37400/- and usual allowances.(per month) as indicated below: 

    

Basic 

pay 

DA@40% HRA@20% CCA Allowance Gross 

37400 14960 7480 250 500 60590 

 
6. You are liable for transfer to any of the Colleges under Consortium basing on the 

necessity and requirement thereof. 
 

7.  All the original certificates pertaining to educational qualifications, date of birth, 
nationality, caste etc., have to be submitted on the day of joining duty along with one 
set of Xeroxed copy of the said certificates. 

 
8. The Director of the College is requested to report the date of joining duty of the 

candidate to this office promptly along with one set of Xerox copies of qualification 
certificates. 

 
 

Secretar  

   

          To 

                   
 Dr. Sandip S. Gudelliwar, 

          Hyderabad  

 
          Copy to: 

 

1. The Principal, Aurora’s Post Graduate College, Moosarambagh 

2. Accounts Branch, Aurora Consortium. 

3. The Personal File. 

_______________________________________________________________________ 
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AURORA CONSORTIUM 
 

 
Aurora’s PG College (MBA), Ramanthapur | Aurora’s PG College(MBA), Punjagutta | Aurora’s PG College(MBA), Uppal, 

Aurora’s PG College (MCA), Ramanthapur | Aurora’s PG College(MCA), Nampally | Aurora’s PG College(MCA), Uppal, 

 

Ref: 19/APGCP/APP/2021-2022             18.06.2021 

 
APPOINTMENT ORDER 

 

 

1. You are appointed as Associate  Professor in MBA DEpartment  at Aurora’s Post 
Graduate College,  Punjagutta. 

 
2. You are required to report to the Principal immediately. 

 
3. You will be on probation for a period of One year from date of joining. 

 
4. You are required to give Three months notice in advance or Three month salary will be 

forfeited in case of resignation. 
 

2. You are allowed the pay scale (VI PRC) of Rs.37400-1400-67000 with basic 

pay of  Rs.37400/- and usual allowances.(per month) as indicated below: 

     

Basic 

pay 

DA@40% HRA@20% CCA Gross 

37400 14960 7480 250 60090 

 
3. You are liable for transfer to any of the Colleges under Consortium basing on the 

necessity and requirement thereof. 
 

4.  All the original certificates pertaining to educational qualifications, date of birth, 
nationality, caste etc., have to be submitted on the day of joining duty along with one 
set of Xeroxed copy of the said certificates. 

 
5. The Director of the College is requested to report the date of joining duty of the 

candidate to this office promptly along with one set of Xerox copies of qualification 
certificates. 

 
 

Secretary 

 

To 

 Dr. L Jyothi, 

          Hyderabad  

 

 

 
Copy to: 

 

1. The Principal, Aurora’s Post Graduate College, Punjagutta 

2. Accounts Branch, Aurora Consortium. 

3. The Personal File. 

_______________________________________________________________________ 
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                                                       AURORA CONSORTIUM 

 
 

Aurora’s PG College (MBA), Ramanthapur | Aurora’s PG College(MBA), Moosarambagh | Aurora’s PG College(MBA), Uppal, 

Aurora’s PG College (MCA), Ramanthapur | Aurora’s PG College(MCA),Moosarambagh | Aurora’s PG College(MCA), Uppal, 

 

Ref: 09/APGCM/APP/2015-2016             01.11.2015 

 
APPOINTMENT ORDER 

 

 

1. You are appointed as Associate Professor in MBA Department at Aurora’s Post Graduate 
College, Moosrambagh. 

 
2. You are required to report to the Principal immediately. 

 
3. You will be on probation for a period of One year from date of joining. 

 
4. You are required to give Three months notice in advance or Three month salary will be 

forfeited in case of resignation. 
 

5. You are allowed the pay scale (VI PRC) of Rs.37400-1400-67000 with basic 

pay of  Rs.37400/- and usual allowances.(per month) as indicated below: 

     

Basic 

pay 

DA@40% HRA@20% CCA Gross 

37400 14960 7480 250 60090 

 
6. You are liable for transfer to any of the Colleges under Consortium basing on the 

necessity and requirement thereof. 
 

7.  All the original certificates pertaining to educational qualifications, date of birth, 
nationality, caste etc., have to be submitted on the day of joining duty along with one 
set of Xeroxed copy of the said certificates. 

 
8. The Director of the College is requested to report the date of joining duty of the 

candidate to this office promptly along with one set of Xerox copies of qualification 
certificates. 

 
 

Secretary 

         To 

 Dr. K sandeep Kumar 

          Hyderabad  

 

 

 
Copy to: 

 

1. The Principal, Aurora’s Post Graduate College, Moosarambagh 

2. Accounts Branch, Aurora Consortium. 

3. The Personal File. 

 

 

_______________________________________________________________________ 
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AURORA CONSORTIUM 

 
 

Aurora’s PG College (MBA), Ramanthapur | Aurora’s PG College(MBA),  Punjagutta | Aurora’s PG College(MBA), Uppal, 

Aurora’s PG College (MCA), Ramanthapur | Aurora’s PG College(MCA), Nampally | Aurora’s PG College(MCA), Uppal, 

 

Ref: 22/APGCM/APP/2020-2021             02.01.2021 

 
APPOINTMENT ORDER 

 

 

1.  You are appointed as Associate Professor in MBA Department at Aurora’s Post Graduate 
College,Punjagutta. 

 
2. SYou are required to report to the Principal immediately. 

 
3. You will be on probation for a period of One year from date of joining. 

 
4. You are required to give Three months notice in advance or Three month salary will be 

forfeited in case of resignation. 
 

5. You are allowed the pay scale (VI PRC) of Rs.37400-1400-67000 with basic 

pay of  Rs.37400/- and usual allowances.(per month) as indicated below: 

     

Basic 

pay 

DA@40% HRA@20% CCA Gross 

37400 14960 7480 250 60090 

 
6. You are liable for transfer to any of the Colleges under Consortium basing on the 

necessity and requirement thereof. 
 

7.  All the original certificates pertaining to educational qualifications, date of birth, 
nationality, caste etc., have to be submitted on the day of joining duty along with one 
set of Xeroxed copy of the said certificates. 

 
8. The Director of the College is requested to report the date of joining duty of the 

candidate to this office promptly along with one set of Xerox copies of qualification 
certificates. 

 
 

Secretar 

         To 
 Dr.G Prabhakar, 

          Hyderabad  

 
          Copy to: 

 

1.  The Principal, Aurora’s Post Graduate College, Punjagutta 

2. Accounts Branch, Aurora Consortium. 

3. The Personal File. 

 

 

_______________________________________________________________________ 
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AURORA CONSORTIUM 
 

 
Aurora’s PG College (MBA), Ramanthapur | Aurora’s PG College(MBA),  Punjagutta | Aurora’s PG College(MBA), Uppal, 

Aurora’s PG College (MCA), Ramanthapur | Aurora’s PG College(MCA), Nampally | Aurora’s PG College(MCA), Uppal, 

 

Ref: 22/APGCM/APP/2020-2021             02.01.2021 

 
APPOINTMENT ORDER 

 

 

1.  You are appointed as Associate Professor in MBA Department at Aurora’s Post Graduate 
College,Punjagutta. 

 
2. You are required to report to the Principal immediately. 

 
3. You will be on probation for a period of One year from date of joining. 

 
4. You are required to give Three months notice in advance or Three month salary will be 

forfeited in case of resignation. 
 

5. You are allowed the pay scale (VI PRC) of Rs.37400-1400-67000 with basic 

pay of  Rs.37400/- and usual allowances.(per month) as indicated below: 

     

Basic 

pay 

DA@40% HRA@20% CCA Gross 

37400 14960 7480 250 60090 

 
6. You are liable for transfer to any of the Colleges under Consortium basing on the 

necessity and requirement thereof. 
 

7.  All the original certificates pertaining to educational qualifications, date of birth, 
nationality, caste etc., have to be submitted on the day of joining duty along with one 
set of Xeroxed copy of the said certificates. 

 
8. The Director of the College is requested to report the date of joining duty of the 

candidate to this office promptly along with one set of Xerox copies of qualification 
certificates. 

 
 

Secretar 

         To 
 Dr.Anees Sultana, 

          Hyderabad  

 
          Copy to: 

 

1.  The Principal, Aurora’s Post Graduate College, Punjagutta 

2. Accounts Branch, Aurora Consortium. 

3. The Personal File. 

 

 

_______________________________________________________________________ 
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AURORA CONSORTIUM 
 

 
Aurora’s PG College (MBA), Ramanthapur | Aurora’s PG College(MBA), Punjagutta | Aurora’s PG College(MBA), Uppal, 

Aurora’s PG College (MCA), Ramanthapur | Aurora’s PG College(MCA), Nampally | Aurora’s PG College(MCA), Uppal, 

 

Ref: 12/APGCM/APP/2020-2021             25.01.2021 

 
APPOINTMENT ORDER 

 

 

1. You are appointed as Associate Professor in MBA Department  at Aurora’s Post Graduate 
College, Punjagutta. 

 
2. You are required to report to the Principal immediately. 

 
3. You will be on probation for a period of One year from date of joining. 

 
4. You are required to give Three months notice in advance or Three month salary will be 

forfeited in case of resignation. 
 

5. You are allowed the pay scale (VI PRC) of Rs.37400-1400-67000 with basic 

pay of  Rs.37400/- and usual allowances.(per month) as indicated below: 

     

Basic 

pay 

DA@40% HRA@20% CCA Gross 

37400 14960 7480 250 60090 

 
6. You are liable for transfer to any of the Colleges under Consortium basing on the 

necessity and requirement thereof. 
 

7.  All the original certificates pertaining to educational qualifications, date of birth, 
nationality, caste etc., have to be submitted on the day of joining duty along with one 
set of Xeroxed copy of the said certificates. 

 
8. The Director of the College is requested to report the date of joining duty of the 

candidate to this office promptly along with one set of Xerox copies of qualification 
certificates. 

 
 

Secretary 

 

To 

 Dr.Anupa Yadav 

          Hyderabad  

 

 

 
Copy to: 

 

1. The Principal, Aurora’s Post Graduate College, Punjagutta 

2. Accounts Branch, Aurora Consortium. 

3. The Personal File. 

 

 

_______________________________________________________________________ 
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AURORA CONSORTIUM 
 

 
Aurora’s PG College (MBA), Ramanthapur | Aurora’s PG College(MBA), Moosarambagh | Aurora’s PG College(MBA), Uppal, 

Aurora’s PG College (MCA), Ramanthapur | Aurora’s PG College(MCA),Moosarambagh | Aurora’s PG College(MCA), Uppal, 

 

Ref: 18/APGCM/APP/2014-2015             23.01.2015 

 
APPOINTMENT ORDER 

 

 

1.  You are appointed as Associate Professor in MCA Department  at Aurora’s Post 
Graduate College,     Moosrambagh. 

 
2. You are required to report to the Principal immediately. 

 
3. You will be on probation for a period of One year from date of joining. 

 
4. You are required to give Three months notice in advance or Three month salary will be 

forfeited in case of resignation. 
 

5. You are allowed the pay scale (VI PRC) of Rs.37400-1400-67000 with basic 

pay of  Rs.37400/- and usual allowances.(per month) as indicated below: 

     

Basic 

pay 

DA@40% HRA@20% CCA Gross 

37400 14960 7480 250 60090 

 
6. You are liable for transfer to any of the Colleges under Consortium basing on the 

necessity and requirement thereof. 
 

7.  All the original certificates pertaining to educational qualifications, date of birth, 
nationality, caste etc., have to be submitted on the day of joining duty along with one 
set of Xeroxed copy of the said certificates. 

 
8. The Director of the College is requested to report the date of joining duty of the 

candidate to this office promptly along with one set of Xerox copies of qualification 
certificates. 

 
 

Secretary 

 

To 

 Dr. B Madhuravani, 

          Hyderabad  

 
          Copy to: 

 

1. The Principal, Aurora’s Post Graduate College, Moosarambagh 

2. Accounts Branch, Aurora Consortium. 

3. The Personal File. 

 

 

_______________________________________________________________________ 

 
Chikkadpally Hyderabad-20    l    T +91 40 2766 6339/40 ●  F +91 40 2765 4568    l    jobs@ayrira.edu.in . www.aurora.edu.in 

 

 

mailto:jobs@ayrira.edu.in
http://www.aurora.edu.in/


 

                                                         

 
                                                         AURORA CONSORTIUM 

 
 

Aurora’s PG College (MBA), Ramanthapur | Aurora’s PG College(MBA), Moosarambagh | Aurora’s PG College(MBA), Uppal, 

Aurora’s PG College (MCA), Ramanthapur | Aurora’s PG College(MCA), Moosarambagh | Aurora’s PG College(MCA), Uppal, 

 

Ref: 11/APGCM/APP/2016-2017             24.03.2016 

 
APPOINTMENT ORDER 

 

 

1. You are appointed as Associate  Professor in MBA Department  at Aurora’s Post 
Graduate College, Moosarambagh. 

 
2. You are required to report to the Secretary immediately. 

 
3. You will be on probation for a period of One year from date of joining. 

 
4. You are required to give Three months notice in advance or Three month salary will be 

forfeited in case of resignation. 
 

5. You are allowed the pay scale (VI PRC) of Rs.37400-1400-67000 with basic 

pay of  Rs.37400/- and usual allowances.(per month) as indicated below: 

     

Basic 

pay 

DA@40% HRA@20% CCA Gross 

37400 14960 7480 250 60090 

 
6. You are liable for transfer to any of the Colleges under Consortium basing on the 

necessity and requirement thereof. 
 

7.  All the original certificates pertaining to educational qualifications, date of birth, 
nationality, caste etc., have to be submitted on the day of joining duty along with one 
set of Xeroxed copy of the said certificates. 

 
8. The Director of the College is requested to report the date of joining duty of the 

candidate to this office promptly along with one set of Xerox copies of qualification 
certificates. 

 
 

Secretary 

 

To 

 Mrs. R Sushma 

          Hyderabad  

 
          Copy to: 

 

1. The Principal, Aurora’s Post Graduate College, Moosarambagh 

2. Accounts Branch, Aurora Consortium. 

3. The Personal File. 

 

 

_______________________________________________________________________ 
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                                                             AURORA CONSORTIUM 
  

 
 

Aurora’s PG College (MBA), Ramanthapur | Aurora’s PG College(MBA), Moosarambagh | Aurora’s PG College(MBA), Uppal, 

Aurora’s PG College (MCA), Ramanthapur | Aurora’s PG College(MCA),Moosarambagh | Aurora’s PG College(MCA), Uppal, 

 

Ref: 10/APGCM/APP/2013-2014             25.01.2014 

 
APPOINTMENT ORDER 

 

 

1.  You are appointed as Associate  Professor in MBA Department at Aurora’s Post 
Graduate College, Moosarambagh. 

 
2. You are required to report to the Principal immediately. 

 
3. You will be on probation for a period of One year from date of joining. 

 
4. You are required to give Three months notice in advance or Three month salary will be 

forfeited in case of resignation. 
 

5. You are allowed the pay scale (VI PRC) of Rs.37400-1400-67000 with basic 

pay of  Rs.37400/- and usual allowances.(per month) as indicated below: 

     

Basic 

pay 

DA@40% HRA@20% CCA Gross 

37400 14960 7480 250 60090 

 
6. You are liable for transfer to any of the Colleges under Consortium basing on the 

necessity and requirement thereof. 
 

7.  All the original certificates pertaining to educational qualifications, date of birth, 
nationality, caste etc., have to be submitted on the day of joining duty along with one 
set of Xeroxed copy of the said certificates. 

 
8. The Director of the College is requested to report the date of joining duty of the 

candidate to this office promptly along with one set of Xerox copies of qualification 
certificates. 

 
 

Secretary 

 

To 

 G N Satish Kumar, 

          Hyderabad  

 

 

 
Copy to: 

 

1. The Principal, Aurora’s Post Graduate College, Moosarambagh 

2. Accounts Branch, Aurora Consortium. 

3. The Personal File. 

 

 

_______________________________________________________________________ 
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AURORA CONSORTIUM 
 

 
Aurora’s PG College (MBA), Ramanthapur | Aurora’s PG College(MBA), Moosarambagh | Aurora’s PG College(MBA), Uppal, 

Aurora’s PG College (MCA), Ramanthapur | Aurora’s PG College(MCA),Moosarambagh | Aurora’s PG College(MCA), Uppal, 

 

Ref: 10/APGCM/APP/2016-2017             01.06.2016 

 
APPOINTMENT ORDER 

 

 

1. You are appointed as Associate Professor in MBA Department  at Aurora’s Post Graduate 
College, Moosrambagh. 

 
2. You are required to report to the Principal immediately. 

 
3. You will be on probation for a period of One year from date of joining. 

 
4. You are required to give Three months notice in advance or Three month salary will be 

forfeited in case of resignation. 
 

5. You are allowed the pay scale (VI PRC) of Rs.37400-1400-67000 with basic 

pay of  Rs.37400/- and usual allowances.(per month) as indicated below: 

     

Basic 

pay 

DA@40% HRA@20% CCA Gross 

37400 14960 7480 250 60090 

 
6. You are liable for transfer to any of the Colleges under Consortium basing on the 

necessity and requirement thereof. 
 

7.  All the original certificates pertaining to educational qualifications, date of birth, 
nationality, caste etc., have to be submitted on the day of joining duty along with one 
set of Xeroxed copy of the said certificates. 

 
8. The Director of the College is requested to report the date of joining duty of the 

candidate to this office promptly along with one set of Xerox copies of qualification 
certificates. 

 
 

Secretar  

   

          To 

                   
 Mrs. N Anjali, 

          Hyderabad  

 

 

 
Copy to: 

 

1. The Principal, Aurora’s Post Graduate College, Moosarambagh 

2. Accounts Branch, Aurora Consortium. 

3. The Personal File. 

_______________________________________________________________________ 

 
Chikkadpally Hyderabad-20    l    T +91 40 2766 6339/40 ●  F +91 40 2765 4568    l    jobs@ayrira.edu.in . www.aurora.edu.in 

 

mailto:jobs@ayrira.edu.in
http://www.aurora.edu.in/
mailto:jobs@ayrira.edu.in
http://www.aurora.edu.in/


 
 
 
 
 

AURORA CONSORTIUM 
 

 
Aurora’s PG College (MBA), Ramanthapur | Aurora’s PG College(MBA), Moosarambagh | Aurora’s PG College(MBA), Uppal, 

Aurora’s PG College (MCA), Ramanthapur | Aurora’s PG College(MCA),Moosarambagh | Aurora’s PG College(MCA), Uppal, 

 

Ref: 19/APGCM/APP/2016-2017             28.05.2016 

 
APPOINTMENT ORDER 

 

 

1. You are appointed as Associate  Professor in MBA Department  at Aurora’s Post 
Graduate College,  Moosarambagh. 

 
2. You are required to report to the Principal immediately. 

 
3. You will be on probation for a period of One year from date of joining. 

 
4. You are required to give Three months notice in advance or Three month salary will be 

forfeited in case of resignation. 
 

5. You are allowed the pay scale (VI PRC) of Rs.37400-1400-67000 with basic 

pay of  Rs.37400/- and usual allowances.(per month) as indicated below: 

     

Basic 

pay 

DA@40% HRA@20% CCA Gross 

37400 14960 7480 250 60090 

 
6. You are liable for transfer to any of the Colleges under Consortium basing on the 

necessity and requirement thereof. 
 

7.  All the original certificates pertaining to educational qualifications, date of birth, 
nationality, caste etc., have to be submitted on the day of joining duty along with one 
set of Xeroxed copy of the said certificates. 

 
8. The Director of the College is requested to report the date of joining duty of the 

candidate to this office promptly along with one set of Xerox copies of qualification 
certificates. 

 
 

Secretary 

 

To 

 Mrs. Taruna Shah, 

          Hyderabad  

 

 

 
Copy to: 

 

1. The Principal, Aurora’s Post Graduate College, Moosarambagh 

2. Accounts Branch, Aurora Consortium. 

3. The Personal File. 

_______________________________________________________________________ 
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                                                         AURORA CONSORTIUM 

 
 

Aurora’s PG College (MBA), Ramanthapur | Aurora’s PG College(MBA), Moosarambagh | Aurora’s PG College(MBA), Uppal, 

Aurora’s PG College (MCA), Ramanthapur | Aurora’s PG College(MCA),Moosarambagh | Aurora’s PG College(MCA), Uppal, 

 

Ref: 09/APGCM/APP/2015-2016             15.03.2016 

 
APPOINTMENT ORDER 

 

 

1. You are appointed as Associate Professor in MCA Department at Aurora’s Post Graduate 
College, Moosrambagh. 

 
2. You are required to report to the Principal immediately. 

 
3. You will be on probation for a period of One year from date of joining. 

 
4. You are required to give Three months notice in advance or Three month salary will be 

forfeited in case of resignation. 
 

5. You are allowed the pay scale (VI PRC) of Rs.37400-1400-67000 with basic 

pay of  Rs.37400/- and usual allowances.(per month) as indicated below: 

     

Basic 

pay 

DA@40% HRA@20% CCA Gross 

37400 14960 7480 250 60090 

 
6. You are liable for transfer to any of the Colleges under Consortium basing on the 

necessity and requirement thereof. 
 

7.  All the original certificates pertaining to educational qualifications, date of birth, 
nationality, caste etc., have to be submitted on the day of joining duty along with one 
set of Xeroxed copy of the said certificates. 

 
8. The Director of the College is requested to report the date of joining duty of the 

candidate to this office promptly along with one set of Xerox copies of qualification 
certificates. 

 
 

Secretary 

         To 

 Mrs Savitha Ramesh, 

          Hyderabad  

 

 

 
Copy to: 

 

1. The Principal, Aurora’s Post Graduate College, Moosarambagh 

2. Accounts Branch, Aurora Consortium. 

3. The Personal File. 

 

 

_______________________________________________________________________ 
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AURORA CONSORTIUM 
 

 
Aurora’s PG College (MBA), Ramanthapur | Aurora’s PG College(MBA), Moosarambagh | Aurora’s PG College(MBA), Uppal, 

Aurora’s PG College (MCA), Ramanthapur | Aurora’s PG College(MCA),Moosarambagh | Aurora’s PG College(MCA), Uppal, 

 

Ref: 22/APGCM/APP/2010-2011             17.01.2011 

 
APPOINTMENT ORDER 

 

 

1.  You are appointed as Assistant  Professor  in MBA Department at Aurora’s Post 
Graduate College, Moosarambagh. 

 
2. You are required to report to the Principal immediately. 

 
3. You will be on probation for a period of One year from date of joining. 

 
4. You are required to give Three months notice in advance or Three month salary will be 

forfeited in case of resignation. 
 

5. You are allowed the pay scale (VI PRC) of Rs.15600-650-39900 with basic pay 

of  Rs.15600/- and usual allowances.(per month) as indicated below: 

    

Basic 

pay 

DA@50% HRA@20% CCA Gross 

15600 7800 3120 250 26770 
 

6. You are liable for transfer to any of the Colleges under Consortium basing on the 
necessity and requirement thereof. 

 
7.  All the original certificates pertaining to educational qualifications, date of birth, 

nationality, caste etc., have to be submitted on the day of joining duty along with one 
set of Xeroxed copy of the said certificates. 

 
8. The Director of the College is requested to report the date of joining duty of the 

candidate to this office promptly along with one set of Xerox copies of qualification 
certificates. 

 
 

Secretar 

         To 
 Mrs. Lakshmi Rachana, 

          Hyderabad  

 
          Copy to: 

 

1.  The Principal, Aurora’s Post Graduate College, Moosarambagh 

2. Accounts Branch, Aurora Consortium. 

3. The Personal File. 

 

 

_______________________________________________________________________ 
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                                                              AURORA CONSORTIUM 

 
 

Aurora’s PG College (MBA), Ramanthapur | Aurora’s PG College(MBA), Moosarambagh | Aurora’s PG College(MBA), Uppal, 

Aurora’s PG College (MCA), Ramanthapur | Aurora’s PG College(MCA),Moosarambagh | Aurora’s PG College(MCA), Uppal, 

 

Ref: 12/APGCM/APP/2016-2017             01.11.2016 

 
APPOINTMENT ORDER 

 

 

1. You are appointed as Assistant Professor in MBA Department at Aurora’s Post Graduate 
College, Moosrambagh. 

 
2. You are required to report to the Principal immediately. 

 
3. You will be on probation for a period of One year from date of joining. 

 
4. You are required to give Three months notice in advance or Three month salary will be 

forfeited in case of resignation. 
 

5. You are allowed the pay scale (VI PRC) of Rs.15600-650-39900 with basic pay 

of  Rs.15600/- and usual allowances.(per month) as indicated below: 

    

Basic 

pay 

DA@30% HRA@10% CCA Gross 

15600 7800 3120 250 26770 
 

6. You are liable for transfer to any of the Colleges under Consortium basing on the 
necessity and requirement thereof. 

 
7.  All the original certificates pertaining to educational qualifications, date of birth, 

nationality, caste etc., have to be submitted on the day of joining duty along with one 
set of Xeroxed copy of the said certificates. 

 
8. The Director of the College is requested to report the date of joining duty of the 

candidate to this office promptly along with one set of Xerox copies of qualification 
certificates. 

 
 

Secretary 

 

To 

 Mr. D Praveen Reddy 

Moti Nagar, 

Hyderabad  

 

 

 
Copy to: 

 

1. The Principal, Aurora’s Post Graduate College, Moosarambagh 

2. Accounts Branch, Aurora Consortium. 

3. The Personal File. 

 

 

_______________________________________________________________________ 

 
Chikkadpally Hyderabad-20    l    T +91 40 2766 6339/40 ●  F +91 40 2765 4568    l    jobs@ayrira.edu.in . www.aurora.edu.in 

 
 

mailto:jobs@ayrira.edu.in
http://www.aurora.edu.in/


 
AURORA CONSORTIUM 

 
 

Aurora’s PG College (MBA), Ramanthapur | Aurora’s PG College(MBA), Moosarambagh | Aurora’s PG College(MBA), Uppal, 

Aurora’s PG College (MCA), Ramanthapur | Aurora’s PG College(MCA),Moosarambagh | Aurora’s PG College(MCA), Uppal, 

 

Ref: 18/APGCM/APP/2017-2018             10.01.2018 

 
APPOINTMENT ORDER 

 

 

1. You are appointed as Assistant Professor in MBA Department  at Aurora’s Post Graduate 
College, Moosrambagh. 

 
2. You are required to report to the Principal immediately. 

 
3. You will be on probation for a period of One year from date of joining. 

 
4. You are required to give Three months notice in advance or Three month salary will be 

forfeited in case of resignation. 
 

5. You are allowed the pay scale (VI PRC) of Rs.15600-650-39900 with basic pay 

of  Rs.15600/- and usual allowances.(per month) as indicated below: 

    

Basic 

pay 

DA@50% HRA@30% CCA Gross 

15600 7800 3120 250 26770 
 

6. You are liable for transfer to any of the Colleges under Consortium basing on the 
necessity and requirement thereof. 

 
7.  All the original certificates pertaining to educational qualifications, date of birth, 

nationality, caste etc., have to be submitted on the day of joining duty along with one 
set of Xeroxed copy of the said certificates. 

 
8. The Director of the College is requested to report the date of joining duty of the 

candidate to this office promptly along with one set of Xerox copies of qualification 
certificates. 

 
 

Secretary 

 

To 

 Mr. Ashwin Tiwari, 

Ramnagar, 

Hyderabad  

 

 

 
Copy to: 

 

1. The Principal, Aurora’s Post Graduate College, Moosarambagh 

2. Accounts Branch, Aurora Consortium. 

3. The Personal File. 

 

 

_______________________________________________________________________ 
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                                                         AURORA CONSORTIUM 

 
 

Aurora’s PG College (MBA), Ramanthapur | Aurora’s PG College(MBA), Moosarambagh | Aurora’s PG College(MBA), Uppal, 

Aurora’s PG College (MCA), Ramanthapur | Aurora’s PG College(MCA), Moosarambagh | Aurora’s PG College(MCA), Uppal, 

 

Ref: 11/APGCM/APP/2018-2019             01.08.2018 

 
APPOINTMENT ORDER 

 

 

1. You are appointed as Assistant Professor in MBA Department  at Aurora’s Post Graduate 
College, Moosarambagh. 

 
2. You are required to report to the Principal immediately. 

 
3. You will be on probation for a period of One year from date of joining. 

 
4. You are required to give Three months notice in advance or Three month salary will be 

forfeited in case of resignation. 
 

5. You are allowed the pay scale (VI PRC) of Rs. 15600-650-39900 with basic  

    pay of  Rs.15600/- and usual allowances.(per month) as indicated below: 

    

Basic 

pay 

DA@50% HRA@20% CCA Gross 

15600 7800 3120 250 26770 
 

6. You are liable for transfer to any of the Colleges under Consortium basing on the 
necessity and requirement thereof. 

 
7.  All the original certificates pertaining to educational qualifications, date of birth, 

nationality, caste etc., have to be submitted on the day of joining duty along with one 
set of Xeroxed copy of the said certificates. 

 
8. The Director of the College is requested to report the date of joining duty of the 

candidate to this office promptly along with one set of Xerox copies of qualification 
certificates. 

 
 

Secretary 

 

To 

 Mr. K Sai Charan 

          Hyderabad  

 

 

 
Copy to: 

 

1. The Principal, Aurora’s Post Graduate College, Punjagutta 

2. Accounts Branch, Aurora Consortium. 

3. The Personal File. 

 

 

_______________________________________________________________________ 
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      AURORA CONSORTIUM  
 

 
Aurora’s PG College (MBA), Ramanthapur | Aurora’s PG College(MBA),Moosarambagh | Aurora’s PG College(MBA), Uppal, 

Aurora’s PG College (MCA), Ramanthapur | Aurora’s PG College(MCA),Moosarambagh | Aurora’s PG College(MCA), Uppal, 

 

Ref: 12/APGCM/APP/2018-2019             01.08.2018 

 
APPOINTMENT ORDER 

 

 

1. You are appointed as  Assistant Professor in MBA Department  at Aurora’s Post Graduate 
College, Moosarambagh. 

 
2. You are required to report to the Principal immediately. 

 
3. You will be on probation for a period of One year from date of joining. 

 
4. You are required to give Three months notice in advance or Three month salary will be 

forfeited in case of resignation. 
 

5.  You are allowed the pay scale (VI PRC) of Rs. 15600-650-39900 with basic  

    pay of  Rs.15600/- and usual allowances.(per month) as indicated below: 

    

Basic 

pay 

DA@50% HRA@20% CCA Gross 

15600 7800 3120 250 26770 

 
5. You are liable for transfer to any of the Colleges under Consortium basing on the 

necessity and requirement thereof. 
 

6.  All the original certificates pertaining to educational qualifications, date of birth, 
nationality, caste etc., have to be submitted on the day of joining duty along with one 
set of Xeroxed copy of the said certificates. 

 
7. The Director of the College is requested to report the date of joining duty of the 

candidate to this office promptly along with one set of Xerox copies of qualification 
certificates. 

 
 

Secretary 

 

To 

 Mohd. Arqam, 

          Hyderabad  

 

 

 
Copy to: 

 

1. The Principal, Aurora’s Post Graduate College, Moosarambagh 

2. Accounts Branch, Aurora Consortium. 

3. The Personal File. 

 

 

_______________________________________________________________________ 
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                                                             AURORA CONSORTIUM 
 

 
Aurora’s PG College (MBA), Ramanthapur | Aurora’s PG College(MBA), Punjagutta | Aurora’s PG College(MBA), Uppal, 

Aurora’s PG College (MCA), Ramanthapur | Aurora’s PG College(MCA),Nampally | Aurora’s PG College(MCA), Uppal, 

 

Ref: 15/APGCP/APP/2022-2023             01.08.2022 

 
APPOINTMENT ORDER 

 

 

1. You are appointed as  Assistant Professor in MBA Department  at Aurora’s Post Graduate 
College, Punjagutta. 

 
2. You are required to report to the Principal immediately. 

 
3. You will be on probation for a period of One year from date of joining. 

 
4. You are required to give Three months notice in advance or Three month salary will be 

forfeited in case of resignation. 
 

5.  You are allowed the pay scale (VI PRC) of Rs. 15600-650-39900 with basic  

    pay of  Rs.15600/- and usual allowances.(per month) as indicated below: 

    

Basic 

pay 

DA@50% HRA@20% CCA Gross 

15600 7800 3120 250 26770 
 

6. You are liable for transfer to any of the Colleges under Consortium basing on the 
necessity and requirement thereof. 

 
7.  All the original certificates pertaining to educational qualifications, date of birth, 

nationality, caste etc., have to be submitted on the day of joining duty along with one 
set of Xeroxed copy of the said certificates. 

 
8. The Director of the College is requested to report the date of joining duty of the 

candidate to this office promptly along with one set of Xerox copies of qualification 
certificates. 

 
 

Secretar  

   

          To 

                   
 Mrs. B Mounika 

          Hyderabad  

 
          Copy to: 

 

1. The Principal, Aurora’s Post Graduate College, Punjagutta 

2. Accounts Branch, Aurora Consortium. 

3. The Personal File. 

_______________________________________________________________________ 
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AURORA CONSORTIUM 
 

 
Aurora’s PG College (MBA), Ramanthapur | Aurora’s PG College(MBA), Punjagutta | Aurora’s PG College(MBA), Uppal, 

Aurora’s PG College (MCA), Ramanthapur | Aurora’s PG College(MCA), Nampally | Aurora’s PG College(MCA), Uppal, 

 

Ref:13 /APGCM/APP/2020-2021             01.08.2021 

 
APPOINTMENT ORDER 

 

 

1. You are appointed as Assistant  Professor in MBA Department  at Aurora’s Post Graduate 
College,  Punjagutta. 

 
2. You are required to report to the Principal immediately. 

 
3. You will be on probation for a period of One year from date of joining. 

 
4. You are required to give Three months notice in advance or Three month salary will be 

forfeited in case of resignation. 
 

5.  You are allowed the pay scale (VI PRC) of Rs. 15600-650-39900 with basic  

    pay of  Rs.15600/- and usual allowances.(per month) as indicated below: 

    

Basic 

pay 

DA@50% HRA@20% CCA Gross 

15600 7800 3120 250 26770 
 

5. You are liable for transfer to any of the Colleges under Consortium basing on the 
necessity and requirement thereof. 

 
6.  All the original certificates pertaining to educational qualifications, date of birth, 

nationality, caste etc., have to be submitted on the day of joining duty along with one 
set of Xeroxed copy of the said certificates. 

 
7. The Director of the College is requested to report the date of joining duty of the 

candidate to this office promptly along with one set of Xerox copies of qualification 
certificates. 

 
 

Secretary 

 

To 

 Mr. B. Praveen Kumar, 

          Hyderabad  

 
          Copy to: 

 

1. The Principal, Aurora’s Post Graduate College, Punjagutta 

2. Accounts Branch, Aurora Consortium. 

3. The Personal File. 

_______________________________________________________________________ 
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                                                         AURORA CONSORTIUM 

 
 

Aurora’s PG College (MBA), Ramanthapur | Aurora’s PG College(MBA), Moosarambagh | Aurora’s PG College(MBA), Uppal, 

Aurora’s PG College (MCA), Ramanthapur | Aurora’s PG College(MCA),Moosarambagh | Aurora’s PG College(MCA), Uppal, 

 

Ref: 09/APGCM/APP/2017-2018             01.08.2017 

 
APPOINTMENT ORDER 

 

 

1. You are appointed as Assistant Professor  in MBA Department  at Aurora’s Post Graduate 
College, Moosrambagh. 

 
2. You are required to report to the Principal immediately. 

 
3. You will be on probation for a period of One year from date of joining. 

 
4. You are required to give Three months notice in advance or Three month salary will be 

forfeited in case of resignation. 
 

5.  You are allowed the pay scale (VI PRC) of Rs. 15600-650-39900 with basic  

    pay of  Rs.15600/- and usual allowances.(per month) as indicated below: 

    

Basic 

pay 

DA@50% HRA@20% CCA Gross 

15600 7800 3120 250 26770 
 

5. You are liable for transfer to any of the Colleges under Consortium basing on the 
necessity and requirement thereof. 

 
6.  All the original certificates pertaining to educational qualifications, date of birth, 

nationality, caste etc., have to be submitted on the day of joining duty along with one 
set of Xeroxed copy of the said certificates. 

 
7. The Director of the College is requested to report the date of joining duty of the 

candidate to this office promptly along with one set of Xerox copies of qualification 
certificates. 

 
 

Secretary 

         To 

             Mrs. K Deepthi, 

          Hyderabad  

 
          Copy to: 

 

1. The Principal, Aurora’s Post Graduate College, Moosarambagh 

2. Accounts Branch, Aurora Consortium. 

3. The Personal File. 

 

 

_______________________________________________________________________ 
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AURORA CONSORTIUM 
 

 
Aurora’s PG College (MBA), Ramanthapur | Aurora’s PG College(MBA), Moosarambagh | Aurora’s PG College(MBA), Uppal, 

Aurora’s PG College (MCA), Ramanthapur | Aurora’s PG College(MCA), Moosarambagh | Aurora’s PG College(MCA), Uppal, 

 

Ref: 10/APGCM/APP/2016-2017             09.04.2016 
 

 
APPOINTMENT ORDER 

 

 

1. You are appointed as Asst. Professor in MBA Dept., at Aurora’s Post Graduate College,  
Moosrambagh. 

 
2.  You are required to report to the Principal immediately. 

 
3.  You will be on probation for a period of One year from date of joining. 

 
4.   You are required to give Three months notice in advance or Three month salary will be    
      forfeited in case of resignation. 

 

5.  You are allowed the pay scale (VI PRC) of Rs. 15600-650-39900 with basic  

    pay of  Rs.15600/- and usual allowances.(per month) as indicated below: 

    

Basic 

pay 

DA@50% HRA@20% CCA Gross 

15600 7800 3120 250 26770 
 

6. You are liable for transfer to any of the Colleges under Consortium basing on the necessity  
     and requirement thereof. 

 
7.  All the original certificates pertaining to educational qualifications, date of birth,   
     nationality, caste etc., have to be submitted on the day of joining duty along with one set   
     of Xeroxed copy of the said certificates. 

 
8. The Director of the College is requested to report the date of joining duty of the candidate  
     to this office promptly along with one set of Xerox copies of qualification certificates. 

 
 

Principal 

 

To 

 S Krishnaveni 
Hyderabad  

 

 

 
Copy to: 

 

1. The Principal, Aurora’s Post Graduate College, Moosarambagh. 

2. Accounts Branch, Aurora Consortium. 

3. The Personal File. 

 

 

_______________________________________________________________________ 
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AURORA CONSORTIUM 

 
 

Aurora’s PG College (MBA), Ramanthapur | Aurora’s PG College(MBA), Moosarambagh | Aurora’s PG College(MBA), Uppal, 

Aurora’s PG College (MCA), Ramanthapur | Aurora’s PG College(MCA), Moosarambagh | Aurora’s PG College(MCA), Uppal, 

 

Ref: 08/APGCM/APP/2016-2017          10.04.2016 
 

APPOINTMENT ORDER 

 

 

1. You are appointed as Asst. Professor in MBA Dept.,  at Aurora’s Post Graduate College,    
Moosrambagh. 

 
2. You are required to report to the Principal immediately. 

 
3. You will be on probation for a period of One year from date of joining. 

 
4.  You are required to give Three months notice in advance or Three month salary will be    
      forfeited in case of resignation. 

 

5.  You are allowed the pay scale (VI PRC) of Rs. 15600-650-39900 with basic  

          pay of  Rs. 15600/- and usual allowances.(per month) as indicated below: 

    

Basic 

pay 

DA@50% HRA@20% CCA Gross 

15600 7800 3120 250 26770 
 

6. You are liable for transfer to any of the Colleges under Consortium basing on the necessity  
     and requirement thereof. 

 
7.  All the original certificates pertaining to educational qualifications, date of birth,   
     nationality, caste etc., have to be submitted on the day of joining duty along with one set   
     of Xeroxed copy of the said certificates. 

 
8. The Director of the College is requested to report the date of joining duty of the candidate  
     to this office promptly along with one set of Xerox copies of qualification certificates. 

 
 

Principal 

 

To 

 B Rajani 
Hyderabad  

 

 

 
Copy to: 

 

1. The Principal, Aurora’s Post Graduate College, Moosarambagh 

2. Accounts Branch, Aurora Consortium. 

3. The Personal File. 

 

 

_______________________________________________________________________ 
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AURORA CONSORTIUM 

 
 

Aurora’s PG College (MBA), Ramanthapur | Aurora’s PG College(MBA), Moosarambagh | Aurora’s PG College(MBA), Uppal, 

Aurora’s PG College (MCA), Ramanthapur | Aurora’s PG College(MCA), Moosarambagh | Aurora’s PG College(MCA), Uppal, 

 

Ref: 17/APGCM/APP/2016-2017             01.07.2016 
 

APPOINTMENT ORDER 

 

 

1. You are appointed as   Asst. Professor in MBA Dept., at Aurora’s Post Graduate  College,      
     Moosrambagh.  

 
2. You are required to report to the Principal immediately. 

 
3. You will be on probation for a period of One year from date of joining. 

 
4.  You are required to give Three months notice in advance or Three month salary will be    
      forfeited in case of resignation. 

 

5.  You are allowed the pay scale (VI PRC) of Rs. 15600-650-39900 with basic  

    pay of  Rs. 15600/- and usual allowances.(per month) as indicated below: 

    

Basic 

pay 

DA@50% HRA@20% CCA Gross 

15600 7800 3120 250 26770 
 

6. You are liable for transfer to any of the Colleges under Consortium basing on the necessity  
     and requirement thereof. 

 
7.  All the original certificates pertaining to educational qualifications, date of birth,   
     nationality, caste etc., have to be submitted on the day of joining duty along with one set   
     of Xeroxed copy of the said certificates. 

 
8. The Director of the College is requested to report the date of joining duty of the candidate  
     to this office promptly along with one set of Xerox copies of qualification certificates. 

 
 

Principal 

 

To 

 Sujata Nadargi 
Hyderabad  

 

 

 
Copy to: 

 

1. The Principal, Aurora’s Post Graduate College, Moosarambagh 

2. Accounts Branch, Aurora Consortium. 

3. The Personal File. 

 

 

_______________________________________________________________________ 
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AURORA CONSORTIUM 

 
 

Aurora’s PG College (MBA), Ramanthapur | Aurora’s PG College(MBA), Moosarambagh | Aurora’s PG College(MBA), Uppal, 

Aurora’s PG College (MCA), Ramanthapur | Aurora’s PG College(MCA), Moosarambagh | Aurora’s PG College(MCA), Uppal, 

 

Ref: 11/APGCM/APP/2017-2018             01.06.2017 

 
APPOINTMENT ORDER 

 

 

1. You are appointed as   Asst. Professor in MBA Dept., at Aurora’s Post Graduate  College,      
     Moosrambagh.  

 
2. You are required to report to the Principal immediately. 

 
3. You will be on probation for a period of One year from date of joining. 

 
4.  You are required to give Three months notice in advance or Three month salary will be    
      Forfeited in case of resignation. 

 

5.  You are allowed the pay scale (VI PRC) of Rs. 15600-650-39900 with basic  

    pay of  Rs.15600/- and usual allowances.(per month) as indicated below: 

    

Basic 

pay 

DA@50% HRA@20% CCA Gross 

15600 7800 3120 250 26770 
 

6. You are liable for transfer to any of the Colleges under Consortium basing on the necessity  
     and requirement thereof. 

 
7.  All the original certificates pertaining to educational qualifications, date of birth,   
     nationality, caste etc., have to be submitted on the day of joining duty along with one set   
     of Xeroxed copy of the said certificates. 

 
8. The Director of the College is requested to report the date of joining duty of the candidate  
     to this office promptly along with one set of Xerox copies of qualification certificates. 

 
 

Principal 

 

To 

 Rahath Fatima  

Hyderabad  

 

 

 
Copy to: 

 

1. The Principal, Aurora’s Post Graduate College, Moosarambagh. 

2. Accounts Branch, Aurora Consortium. 

3. The Personal File. 

 

 

_______________________________________________________________________ 
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AURORA CONSORTIUM 
 

 
Aurora’s PG College (MBA), Ramanthapur | Aurora’s PG College(MBA), Punjagutta | Aurora’s PG College(MBA), Uppal, 

Aurora’s PG College (MCA), Ramanthapur | Aurora’s PG College(MCA), Nampally | Aurora’s PG College(MCA), Uppal, 

 

Ref: 14/APGCP/APP/2021-2022             14.06.2021 

 
APPOINTMENT ORDER 

 

1. You are appointed as   Asst. Professor in MBA Dept., at Aurora’s Post Graduate  College,      
     Punjagutta.  

 
2. You are required to report to the Principal immediately. 

 
3. You will be on probation for a period of One year from date of joining. 

 
4.  You are required to give Three months notice in advance or Three month salary will be    
      Forfeited in case of resignation. 

 

5.  You are allowed the pay scale (VI PRC) of Rs. 15600-650-39900 with basic  

    pay of  Rs. 15600/- and usual allowances.(per month) as indicated below: 

    

Basic 

pay 

DA@50% HRA@20% CCA Gross 

15600 7800 3120 250 26770 
 

6. You are liable for transfer to any of the Colleges under Consortium basing on the necessity  
     and requirement thereof. 

 
7.  All the original certificates pertaining to educational qualifications, date of birth,   
     Nationality, caste etc., have to be submitted on the day of joining duty along with one set   
     of Xeroxed copy of the said certificates. 

 
8. The Director of the College is requested to report the date of joining duty of the candidate  
     to this office promptly along with one set of Xerox copies of qualification certificates. 

 
 

Principal 

 

To 

 D.Roopika 
Hyderabad  

 

 

 
Copy to: 

 

1. The Principal, Aurora’s Post Graduate College, Punjagutta. 

2. Accounts Branch, Aurora Consortium. 

3. The Personal File. 

 

 

_______________________________________________________________________ 
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AURORA CONSORTIUM 

 
 

Aurora’s PG College (MBA), Ramanthapur | Aurora’s PG College(MBA), Moosarambagh | Aurora’s PG College(MBA), Uppal, 

Aurora’s PG College (MCA), Ramanthapur | Aurora’s PG College(MCA), Moosarambagh | Aurora’s PG College(MCA), Uppal, 

 

Ref: 12/APGCM/APP/2018-2019      03.08.2018 

 
APPOINTMENT ORDER 

 

 

1. You are appointed as   Asst. Professor in MBA Dept., at Aurora’s Post Graduate  College,      
     Moosrambagh.  

 
2. You are required to report to the Principal immediately. 

 
3. You will be on probation for a period of One year from date of joining. 

 
4.  You are required to give Three months notice in advance or Three month salary will be    
      forfeited in case of resignation. 

 

5.  You are allowed the pay scale (VI PRC) of Rs. 15600-650-39900 with basic  

    pay of  Rs. 15600/- and usual allowances.(per month) as indicated below: 

    

Basic 

pay 

DA@50% HRA@20% CCA Gross 

15600 7800 3120 250 26770 
 

6. You are liable for transfer to any of the Colleges under Consortium basing on the necessity  
     and requirement thereof. 

 
7.  All the original certificates pertaining to educational qualifications, date of birth,   
     nationality, caste etc., have to be submitted on the day of joining duty along with one set   
     of Xeroxed copy of the said certificates. 

 
8. The Director of the College is requested to report the date of joining duty of the candidate  
     to this office promptly along with one set of Xerox copies of qualification certificates. 

 
 

Principal 

 

To 

 Sai Kiran Jaiswal  
Hyderabad  

 

 

 
Copy to: 

 

1. The Principal, Aurora’s Post Graduate College, Moosarambagh. 

2. Accounts Branch, Aurora Consortium. 

3. The Personal File. 

 

 

_______________________________________________________________________ 
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AURORA CONSORTIUM 

 
 

Aurora’s PG College (MBA), Ramanthapur | Aurora’s PG College(MBA), Punjagutta | Aurora’s PG College(MBA), Uppal, 

Aurora’s PG College (MCA), Ramanthapur | Aurora’s PG College(MCA), Nampally | Aurora’s PG College(MCA), Uppal, 

 

Ref: 17/APGCP/APP/2021-2022             22.06.2021 
 

APPOINTMENT ORDER 

 

 

1. You are appointed as   Asst. Professor in MBA Dept., at Aurora’s Post Graduate  College,      
     Punjagutta.  

 
2. You are required to report to the Principal immediately. 

 
3. You will be on probation for a period of One year from date of joining. 

 
4.  You are required to give Three months notice in advance or Three month salary will be    
      forfeited in case of resignation. 

 

5.  You are allowed the pay scale (VI PRC) of Rs. 15600-650-39900 with basic  

    pay of  Rs. 15600/- and usual allowances.(per month) as indicated below: 

    

Basic 

pay 

DA@50% HRA@20% CCA Gross 

15600 7800 3120 250 26770 
 

6. You are liable for transfer to any of the Colleges under Consortium basing on the necessity  
     and requirement thereof. 

 
7.  All the original certificates pertaining to educational qualifications, date of birth,   
     nationality, caste etc., have to be submitted on the day of joining duty along with one set   
     of Xeroxed copy of the said certificates. 

 
8. The Director of the College is requested to report the date of joining duty of the candidate  
     to this office promptly along with one set of Xerox copies of qualification certificates. 

 
 

Principal 

 

To 

 Aziza Begum  

Hyderabad  

 

 

 
Copy to: 

 

1. The Principal, Aurora’s Post Graduate College, Punjagutta.  

2. Accounts Branch, Aurora Consortium. 

3. The Personal File. 

 

 

_______________________________________________________________________ 
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AURORA CONSORTIUM 

 
 

Aurora’s PG College (MBA), Ramanthapur | Aurora’s PG College(MBA), Moosarambagh | Aurora’s PG College(MBA), Uppal, 

Aurora’s PG College (MCA), Ramanthapur | Aurora’s PG College(MCA), Moosarambagh | Aurora’s PG College(MCA), Uppal, 

 

Ref: 15/APGCM/APP/2017-2018             01.07.2017 

 
APPOINTMENT ORDER 

 

 

1. You are appointed as   Asst. Professor in MBA Dept., at Aurora’s Post Graduate  College,      
     Moosrambagh.  

 
2. You are required to report to the Principal immediately. 

 
3. You will be on probation for a period of One year from date of joining. 

 
4.  You are required to give Three months notice in advance or Three month salary will be    
      forfeited in case of resignation. 

 

5.  You are allowed the pay scale (VI PRC) of Rs. 15600-650-39900 with basic  

    pay of  Rs. 15600/- and usual allowances.(per month) as indicated below: 

    

Basic 

pay 

DA@50% HRA@20% CCA Gross 

15600 7800 3120 250 26770 
 

6. You are liable for transfer to any of the Colleges under Consortium basing on the necessity  
     and requirement thereof. 

 
7.  All the original certificates pertaining to educational qualifications, date of birth,   
     nationality, caste etc., have to be submitted on the day of joining duty along with one set   
     of Xeroxed copy of the said certificates. 

 
8. The Director of the College is requested to report the date of joining duty of the candidate  
     to this office promptly along with one set of Xerox copies of qualification certificates. 

 
 

Principal 

 

To 

 M.Annapurna  

Hyderabad  

 

 

 
Copy to: 

 

1. The Principal, Aurora’s Post Graduate College, Moosarambagh. 

2. Accounts Branch, Aurora Consortium. 

3. The Personal File. 

 

 

_______________________________________________________________________ 
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AURORA CONSORTIUM 

 
 

Aurora’s PG College (MBA), Ramanthapur | Aurora’s PG College(MBA), Moosarambagh | Aurora’s PG College(MBA), Uppal, 

Aurora’s PG College (MCA), Ramanthapur | Aurora’s PG College(MCA), Moosarambagh | Aurora’s PG College(MCA), Uppal, 

 

Ref: 10/APGCM/APP/2017-2018             08.08.2017 

 
APPOINTMENT ORDER 

 

 

1. You are appointed as   Asst. Professor in MBA Dept., at Aurora’s Post Graduate  College,      
     Moosrambagh.  

 
2. You are required to report to the Principal immediately. 

 
3. You will be on probation for a period of One year from date of joining. 

 
4.  You are required to give Three months notice in advance or Three month salary will be    
      forfeited in case of resignation. 

 

5.  You are allowed the pay scale (VI PRC) of Rs. 15600-650-39900with basic  

    pay of  Rs.15600/- and usual allowances.(per month) as indicated below: 

    

Basic 

pay 

DA@50% HRA@20% CCA Gross 

15600 7800 3120 250 26770 
 

6. You are liable for transfer to any of the Colleges under Consortium basing on the necessity  
     and requirement thereof. 

 
7.  All the original certificates pertaining to educational qualifications, date of birth,   
     nationality, caste etc., have to be submitted on the day of joining duty along with one set   
     of Xeroxed copy of the said certificates. 

 
8. The Director of the College is requested to report the date of joining duty of the candidate  
     to this office promptly along with one set of Xerox copies of qualification certificates. 

 
 

Principal 

 

To 

 Radhika Dongle  

Hyderabad  

 

 

 
Copy to: 

 

1. The Principal, Aurora’s Post Graduate College, Moosarambagh. 

2. Accounts Branch, Aurora Consortium. 

3. The Personal File. 

 

 

_______________________________________________________________________ 
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AURORA CONSORTIUM 

 
 

Aurora’s PG College (MBA), Ramanthapur | Aurora’s PG College(MBA), Moosarambagh | Aurora’s PG College(MBA), Uppal, 

Aurora’s PG College (MCA), Ramanthapur | Aurora’s PG College(MCA), Moosarambagh | Aurora’s PG College(MCA), Uppal, 

 

Ref: 11/APGCM/APP/2018-2019             01.06.2018 

 
APPOINTMENT ORDER 

 

 

1. You are appointed as   Asst. Professor in MBA Dept., at Aurora’s Post Graduate  College,      
     Moosrambagh.  

 
2. You are required to report to the Principal immediately. 

 
3. You will be on probation for a period of One year from date of joining. 

 
4.  You are required to give Three months notice in advance or Three month salary will be    
      forfeited in case of resignation. 

 

5.  You are allowed the pay scale (VI PRC) of Rs. 15600-650-39900 with basic  

    pay of  Rs.15600/- and usual allowances.(per month) as indicated below: 

    

Basic 

pay 

DA@50% HRA@20% CCA Gross 

15600 7800 3120 250 26770 
 

6. You are liable for transfer to any of the Colleges under Consortium basing on the necessity  
     and requirement thereof. 

 
7.  All the original certificates pertaining to educational qualifications, date of birth,   
     nationality, caste etc., have to be submitted on the day of joining duty along with one set   
     of Xeroxed copy of the said certificates. 

 
8. The Director of the College is requested to report the date of joining duty of the candidate  
     to this office promptly along with one set of Xerox copies of qualification certificates. 

 
 

Principal 

 

To 

 Mohammed Ali  
Hyderabad  

 

 

 
Copy to: 

 

1. The Principal, Aurora’s Post Graduate College, Moosarambagh. 

2. Accounts Branch, Aurora Consortium. 

3. The Personal File. 

 

 

_______________________________________________________________________ 
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AURORA CONSORTIUM 
 

 
Aurora’s PG College (MBA), Ramanthapur | Aurora’s PG College(MBA), Punjagutta | Aurora’s PG College(MBA), Uppal, 

Aurora’s PG College (MCA), Ramanthapur | Aurora’s PG College(MCA), Nampally | Aurora’s PG College(MCA), Uppal, 

 

Ref: 16/APGCP/APP/2021-2022             02.06.2021 

 
APPOINTMENT ORDER 

 

 

1. You are appointed as   Asst. Professor in MBA Dept., at Aurora’s Post Graduate  College,      
     Punjagutta.  

 
2. You are required to report to the Principal immediately. 

 
3. You will be on probation for a period of One year from date of joining. 

 
4.  You are required to give Three months notice in advance or Three month salary will be    
      forfeited in case of resignation. 

 

5.  You are allowed the pay scale (VI PRC) of Rs. 15600-650-39900 with basic  

    pay of  Rs.15600/- and usual allowances.(per month) as indicated below: 

    

Basic 

pay 

DA@50% HRA@20% CCA Gross 

15600 7800 3120 250 26770 
 

6. You are liable for transfer to any of the Colleges under Consortium basing on the necessity  
     and requirement thereof. 

 
7.  All the original certificates pertaining to educational qualifications, date of birth,   
     nationality, caste etc., have to be submitted on the day of joining duty along with one set   
     of Xeroxed copy of the said certificates. 

 
8. The Director of the College is requested to report the date of joining duty of the candidate  
     to this office promptly along with one set of Xerox copies of qualification certificates. 

 
 

Principal 

 

To 

 J.Harika  

Hyderabad  

 

 

 
Copy to: 

 

1. The Principal, Aurora’s Post Graduate College, Punjagutta. 

2. Accounts Branch, Aurora Consortium. 

3. The Personal File. 

 

 

_______________________________________________________________________ 
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AURORA CONSORTIUM 
 

 
Aurora’s PG College (MBA), Ramanthapur | Aurora’s PG College(MBA), Moosarambagh | Aurora’s PG College(MBA), Uppal, 

Aurora’s PG College (MCA), Ramanthapur | Aurora’s PG College(MCA), Moosarambagh | Aurora’s PG College(MCA), Uppal, 

 

Ref: 15/APGCM/APP/2016-2017             02.03.2017 

 
APPOINTMENT ORDER 

 

 

1. You are appointed as   Asst. Professor in MBA Dept., at Aurora’s Post Graduate  College,      
     Moosrambagh.  

 
2. You are required to report to the Principal immediately. 

 
3. You will be on probation for a period of One year from date of joining. 

 
4.  You are required to give Three months notice in advance or Three month salary will be    
      forfeited in case of resignation. 

 

5.  You are allowed the pay scale (VI PRC) of Rs. 15600-650-39900 with basic  

    pay of  Rs.15600/- and usual allowances.(per month) as indicated below: 

    

Basic 

pay 

DA@50% HRA@20% CCA Gross 

15600 7800 3120 250 26770 
 

6. You are liable for transfer to any of the Colleges under Consortium basing on the necessity  
     and requirement thereof. 

 
7.  All the original certificates pertaining to educational qualifications, date of birth,   
     nationality, caste etc., have to be submitted on the day of joining duty along with one set   
     of Xeroxed copy of the said certificates. 

 
8. The Director of the College is requested to report the date of joining duty of the candidate  
     to this office promptly along with one set of Xerox copies of qualification certificates. 

 
 

Principal 

 

To 

 D Swetha  

Hyderabad  

 

 

 
Copy to: 

 

1. The Principal, Aurora’s Post Graduate College, Moosarambagh. 

2. Accounts Branch, Aurora Consortium. 

3. The Personal File. 

 

 

_______________________________________________________________________ 
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AURORA CONSORTIUM 

 
 

Aurora’s PG College (MBA), Ramanthapur | Aurora’s PG College(MBA), Moosarambagh | Aurora’s PG College(MBA), Uppal, 

Aurora’s PG College (MCA), Ramanthapur | Aurora’s PG College(MCA), Moosarambagh | Aurora’s PG College(MCA), Uppal, 

 

Ref: 12/APGCM/APP/2016-2017             01.04.2016 

 
APPOINTMENT ORDER 

 

 

1. You are appointed as   Asst. Professor in MBA Dept., at Aurora’s Post Graduate  College,      
     Moosrambagh.  
 

 
2. You are required to report to the Principal immediately. 

 
3. You will be on probation for a period of One year from date of joining. 

 
4.  You are required to give Three months notice in advance or Three month salary will be    
      forfeited in case of resignation. 

 

5.  You are allowed the pay scale (VI PRC) of Rs. 15600-650-39900 with basic  

    pay of  Rs.15600/- and usual allowances.(per month) as indicated below: 

    

Basic 

pay 

DA@50% HRA@20% CCA Gross 

15600 7800 3120 250 26770 
 

6. You are liable for transfer to any of the Colleges under Consortium basing on the necessity  
     and requirement thereof. 

 
7.  All the original certificates pertaining to educational qualifications, date of birth,   
     nationality, caste etc., have to be submitted on the day of joining duty along with one set   
     of Xeroxed copy of the said certificates. 

 
8. The Director of the College is requested to report the date of joining duty of the candidate  
     to this office promptly along with one set of Xerox copies of qualification certificates. 

 
 

Principal 

 

To 

 Shilpa Subedar  
Hyderabad  

 

 

 
Copy to: 

 

1. The Principal, Aurora’s Post Graduate College, Moosarambagh. 

2. Accounts Branch, Aurora Consortium. 

3. The Personal File. 

 

 

_______________________________________________________________________ 
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AURORA CONSORTIUM 
 

 
Aurora’s PG College (MBA), Ramanthapur | Aurora’s PG College(MBA), Moosarambagh | Aurora’s PG College(MBA), Uppal, 

Aurora’s PG College (MCA), Ramanthapur | Aurora’s PG College(MCA), Moosarambagh | Aurora’s PG College(MCA), Uppal, 

 

Ref: 17/APGCM/APP/2018-2019      02.06.2018 

 
APPOINTMENT ORDER 

 

 

1. You are appointed as   Asst. Professor in MBA Dept., at Aurora’s Post Graduate  College,      
     Moosrambagh.  

 
2. You are required to report to the Principal immediately. 

 
3. You will be on probation for a period of One year from date of joining. 

 
4.  You are required to give Three months notice in advance or Three month salary will be    
      forfeited in case of resignation. 

 

5.  You are allowed the pay scale (VI PRC) of Rs. 15600-650-39900 with basic  

    pay of  Rs.15600/- and usual allowances.(per month) as indicated below: 

    

Basic 

pay 

DA@50% HRA@20% CCA Gross 

15600 7800 3120 250 26770 
 

6. You are liable for transfer to any of the Colleges under Consortium basing on the necessity  
     and requirement thereof. 

 
7.  All the original certificates pertaining to educational qualifications, date of birth,   
     nationality, caste etc., have to be submitted on the day of joining duty along with one set   
     of Xeroxed copy of the said certificates. 

 
8. The Director of the College is requested to report the date of joining duty of the candidate  
     to this office promptly along with one set of Xerox copies of qualification certificates. 

 
 

Principal 

 

To 

 Habeeb Jahan  

Hyderabad  

 

 

 
Copy to: 

 

1. The Principal, Aurora’s Post Graduate College, Moosarambagh. 

2. Accounts Branch, Aurora Consortium. 

3. The Personal File. 

 

 

_______________________________________________________________________ 
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AURORA CONSORTIUM 

 
 

Aurora’s PG College (MBA), Ramanthapur | Aurora’s PG College(MBA), Moosarambagh | Aurora’s PG College(MBA), Uppal, 

Aurora’s PG College (MCA), Ramanthapur | Aurora’s PG College(MCA), Moosarambagh | Aurora’s PG College(MCA), Uppal, 

 

Ref: 03/APGCM/APP/2017-2018             01.03.2018 

 
APPOINTMENT ORDER 

 

 

1. You are appointed as   Asst. Professor in MCA Dept., at Aurora’s Post Graduate  College,      
     Moosrambagh.  

 
2. You are required to report to the Principal immediately. 

 
3. You will be on probation for a period of One year from date of joining. 

 
4.  You are required to give Three months notice in advance or Three month salary will be    
      forfeited in case of resignation. 

 

5.  You are allowed the pay scale (VI PRC) of Rs. 15600-650-39900 with basic  

    pay of  Rs.15600/- and usual allowances.(per month) as indicated below: 

    

Basic 

pay 

DA@50% HRA@30% CCA Gross 

15600 7800 3120 250 26770 
 

6. You are liable for transfer to any of the Colleges under Consortium basing on the necessity  
     and requirement thereof. 

 
7.  All the original certificates pertaining to educational qualifications, date of birth,   
     nationality, caste etc., have to be submitted on the day of joining duty along with one set   
     of Xeroxed copy of the said certificates. 

 
8. The Director of the College is requested to report the date of joining duty of the candidate  
     to this office promptly along with one set of Xerox copies of qualification certificates. 

 
 

Principal 

 

To 

 Bidyuthlata Sahoo  

Hyderabad  

 

 

 
Copy to: 

 

1. The Principal, Aurora’s Post Graduate College, Moosarambagh. 

2. Accounts Branch, Aurora Consortium. 

3. The Personal File. 

 

 

_______________________________________________________________________ 
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AURORA CONSORTIUM 

 
 

Aurora’s PG College (MBA), Ramanthapur | Aurora’s PG College(MBA), Moosarambagh | Aurora’s PG College(MBA), Uppal, 

Aurora’s PG College (MCA), Ramanthapur | Aurora’s PG College(MCA), Moosarambagh | Aurora’s PG College(MCA), Uppal, 

 

Ref: 16/APGCM/APP/2018-2019             28.09.2018 

 
APPOINTMENT ORDER 

 

 

1. You are appointed as   Asst. Professor in MCA Dept., at Aurora’s Post Graduate  College,      
     Moosrambagh.  

 
2. You are required to report to the Principal immediately. 

 
3. You will be on probation for a period of One year from date of joining. 

 
4.  You are required to give Three months notice in advance or Three month salary will be    
      forfeited in case of resignation. 

 

5.  You are allowed the pay scale (VI PRC) of Rs. 15600-650-39900 with basic  

    pay of  Rs.15600/- and usual allowances.(per month) as indicated below: 

    

Basic 

pay 

DA@50% HRA@30% CCA Gross 

15600 7800 3120 250 26770 
 

6. You are liable for transfer to any of the Colleges under Consortium basing on the necessity  
     and requirement thereof. 

 
7.  All the original certificates pertaining to educational qualifications, date of birth,   
     nationality, caste etc., have to be submitted on the day of joining duty along with one set   
     of Xeroxed copy of the said certificates. 

 
8. The Director of the College is requested to report the date of joining duty of the candidate  
     to this office promptly along with one set of Xerox copies of qualification certificates. 

 
 

Principal 

 

To 

 Vikas Sagar  
Hyderabad  

 

 

 
Copy to: 

 

1. The Principal, Aurora’s Post Graduate College, Moosarambagh. 

2. Accounts Branch, Aurora Consortium. 

3. The Personal File. 

 

 

_______________________________________________________________________ 

 
Chikkadpally Hyderabad-20    l    T +91 40 2766 6339/40 ●  F +91 40 2765 4568    l    jobs@ayrira.edu.in . www.aurora.edu.in 
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AURORA CONSORTIUM 
 

 
Aurora’s PG College (MBA), Ramanthapur | Aurora’s PG College(MBA), Moosarambagh | Aurora’s PG College(MBA), Uppal, 

Aurora’s PG College (MCA), Ramanthapur | Aurora’s PG College(MCA), Moosarambagh | Aurora’s PG College(MCA), Uppal, 

 

Ref: 21/APGCM/APP/2017-2018             25.03.2018 

 
APPOINTMENT ORDER 

 

 

1. You are appointed as   Asst. Professor in MCA Dept., at Aurora’s Post Graduate  College,      
     Moosrambagh.  

 
2. You are required to report to the Principal immediately. 

 
3. You will be on probation for a period of One year from date of joining. 

 
4.  You are required to give Three months notice in advance or Three month salary will be    
      forfeited in case of resignation. 

 

5.  You are allowed the pay scale (VI PRC) of Rs. 15600-650-39900 with basic  

    pay of  Rs.15600/- and usual allowances.(per month) as indicated below: 

    

Basic 

pay 

DA@50% HRA@30% CCA Gross 

15600 7800 3120 250 26770 
 

6. You are liable for transfer to any of the Colleges under Consortium basing on the necessity 
     and requirement thereof. 

 
7.  All the original certificates pertaining to educational qualifications, date of birth,   
     nationality, caste etc., have to be submitted on the day of joining duty along with one set   
     of Xeroxed copy of the said certificates. 

 
8. The Director of the College is requested to report the date of joining duty of the candidate  
     to this office promptly along with one set of Xerox copies of qualification certificates. 

 
 

Principal 

 

To 

 V.Madhu Kiran  

Hyderabad  

 

 

 
Copy to: 

 

1. The Principal, Aurora’s Post Graduate College, Moosarambagh. 

2. Accounts Branch, Aurora Consortium. 

3. The Personal File. 

 

 

_______________________________________________________________________ 

 
Chikkadpally Hyderabad-20    l    T +91 40 2766 6339/40 ●  F +91 40 2765 4568    l    jobs@ayrira.edu.in . www.aurora.edu.in 
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AURORA CONSORTIUM 
 

 
Aurora’s PG College (MBA), Ramanthapur | Aurora’s PG College(MBA), Moosarambagh | Aurora’s PG College(MBA), Uppal, 

Aurora’s PG College (MCA), Ramanthapur | Aurora’s PG College(MCA), Moosarambagh | Aurora’s PG College(MCA), Uppal, 

 

Ref: 16/APGCM/APP/2017-2018             28.12.2017 

 
APPOINTMENT ORDER 

 

 

1. You are appointed as   Asst. Professor in MCA Dept., at Aurora’s Post Graduate  College,      
     Moosrambagh.  

 
2. You are required to report to the Principal immediately. 

 
3. You will be on probation for a period of One year from date of joining. 

 
4.  You are required to give Three months notice in advance or Three month salary will be    
      forfeited in case of resignation. 

 

5.  You are allowed the pay scale (VI PRC) of Rs. 15600-650-39900 with basic  

    pay of  Rs.15600/- and usual allowances.(per month) as indicated below: 

    

Basic 

pay 

DA@50% HRA@30% CCA Gross 

15600 7800 3120 250 26770 
 

6. You are liable for transfer to any of the Colleges under Consortium basing on the necessity  
     and requirement thereof. 

 
7.  All the original certificates pertaining to educational qualifications, date of birth,   
     nationality, caste etc., have to be submitted on the day of joining duty along with one set   
     of Xeroxed copy of the said certificates. 

 
8. The Director of the College is requested to report the date of joining duty of the candidate  
     to this office promptly along with one set of Xerox copies of qualification certificates. 

 
 

Principal 

 

To 

 Y Nasir Ahmed  

Hyderabad  

 

 

 
Copy to: 

 

1. The Principal, Aurora’s Post Graduate College, Moosarambagh. 

2. Accounts Branch, Aurora Consortium. 

3. The Personal File. 

 

 

_______________________________________________________________________ 
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AURORA CONSORTIUM 
 

 
Aurora’s PG College (MBA), Ramanthapur | Aurora’s PG College(MBA), Moosarambagh | Aurora’s PG College(MBA), Uppal, 

Aurora’s PG College (MCA), Ramanthapur | Aurora’s PG College(MCA), Moosarambagh | Aurora’s PG College(MCA), Uppal, 

 

Ref: 10/APGCM/APP/2016-2017             05.07.2016 

 
APPOINTMENT ORDER 

 

 

1. You are appointed as   Asst. Professor in MCA Dept., at Aurora’s Post Graduate  College,      
     Moosrambagh.  

 
2. You are required to report to the Principal immediately. 

 
3. You will be on probation for a period of One year from date of joining. 

 
4.  You are required to give Three months notice in advance or Three month salary will be    
      forfeited in case of resignation. 

 

5.  You are allowed the pay scale (VI PRC) of Rs. 15600-650-39900 with basic  

    pay of  Rs.15600/- and usual allowances.(per month) as indicated below: 

    

Basic 

pay 

DA@50% HRA@20% CCA Gross 

15600 7800 3120 250 26770 
 

6. You are liable for transfer to any of the Colleges under Consortium basing on the necessity  
     and requirement thereof. 

 
7.  All the original certificates pertaining to educational qualifications, date of birth,   
     nationality, caste etc., have to be submitted on the day of joining duty along with one set   
     of Xeroxed copy of the said certificates. 

 
8. The Director of the College is requested to report the date of joining duty of the candidate  
     to this office promptly along with one set of Xerox copies of qualification certificates. 

 
 

Principal 

 

To 

 T P Sree Devi  
Hyderabad  

 

 

 
Copy to: 

 

1. The Principal, Aurora’s Post Graduate College, Moosarambagh. 

2. Accounts Branch, Aurora Consortium. 

3. The Personal File. 

 

 

_______________________________________________________________________ 
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AURORA CONSORTIUM 
 

 
Aurora’s PG College (MBA), Ramanthapur | Aurora’s PG College(MBA), Moosarambagh | Aurora’s PG College(MBA), Uppal, 

Aurora’s PG College (MCA), Ramanthapur | Aurora’s PG College(MCA), Moosarambagh | Aurora’s PG College(MCA), Uppal, 

 

Ref: 01/APGCM/APP/2018-2019             01.04.2018 

 
APPOINTMENT ORDER 

 

 

1. You are appointed as   Asst. Professor in MCA Dept., at Aurora’s Post Graduate  College,      
   Moosrambagh. 
 
2. You are required to report to the Principal immediately. 

 
3. You will be on probation for a period of One year from date of joining. 

 
4.  You are required to give Three months notice in advance or Three month salary will be    
      forfeited in case of resignation. 

 

5.  You are allowed the pay scale (VI PRC) of Rs. 15600-650-39900 with basic  

    pay of  Rs.15600/- and usual allowances.(per month) as indicated below: 

    

Basic 

pay 

DA@50% HRA@20% CCA Gross 

15600 7800 3120 250 26770 
 

6. You are liable for transfer to any of the Colleges under Consortium basing on the necessity  
     and requirement thereof. 

 
7.  All the original certificates pertaining to educational qualifications, date of birth,   
     nationality, caste etc., have to be submitted on the day of joining duty along with one set   
     of Xeroxed copy of the said certificates. 

 
8. The Director of the College is requested to report the date of joining duty of the candidate  
     to this office promptly along with one set of Xerox copies of qualification certificates. 

 
 

Principal 

 

To 

 Mohd Mahboob Hussain  

Hyderabad  

 

 

 
Copy to: 

 

1. The Principal, Aurora’s Post Graduate College, Moosarambagh. 

2. Accounts Branch, Aurora Consortium. 

3. The Personal File. 

 

 

_______________________________________________________________________ 
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AURORA CONSORTIUM 
 

 
Aurora’s PG College (MBA), Ramanthapur | Aurora’s PG College(MBA), Moosarambagh | Aurora’s PG College(MBA), Uppal, 

Aurora’s PG College (MCA), Ramanthapur | Aurora’s PG College(MCA), Moosarambagh | Aurora’s PG College(MCA), Uppal, 

 

Ref: 12/APGCM/APP/2015-2016             03.06.2015 
 

APPOINTMENT ORDER 

 

 

1. You are appointed as   Asst. Professor in MCA Dept., at Aurora’s Post Graduate  College,      
     Moosrambagh. 
 
2. You are required to report to the Principal immediately. 

 
3. You will be on probation for a period of One year from date of joining. 

 
4.  You are required to give Three months notice in advance or Three month salary will be    
      forfeited in case of resignation. 

 

5.  You are allowed the pay scale (VI PRC) of Rs. 15600-650-39900 with basic  

    pay of  Rs.15600/- and usual allowances.(per month) as indicated below: 

    

Basic 

pay 

DA@30% HRA@10% CCA Gross 

15600 7800 3120 250 26770 
 

6. You are liable for transfer to any of the Colleges under Consortium basing on the necessity  
     and requirement thereof. 

 
7.  All the original certificates pertaining to educational qualifications, date of birth,   
     nationality, caste etc., have to be submitted on the day of joining duty along with one set   
     of Xeroxed copy of the said certificates. 

 
8. The Director of the College is requested to report the date of joining duty of the candidate  
     to this office promptly along with one set of Xerox copies of qualification certificates. 

 
 

Principal 

 

To 

 H.G. Sanjay Raj 
Hyderabad  

 

 

 
Copy to: 

 

1. The Principal, Aurora’s Post Graduate College, Moosarambagh. 

2. Accounts Branch, Aurora Consortium. 

3. The Personal File. 

 

 

_______________________________________________________________________ 
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AURORA CONSORTIUM 
 

 
Aurora’s PG College (MBA), Ramanthapur | Aurora’s PG College(MBA), Moosarambagh | Aurora’s PG College(MBA), Uppal, 

Aurora’s PG College (MCA), Ramanthapur | Aurora’s PG College(MCA), Moosarambagh | Aurora’s PG College(MCA), Uppal, 

 

Ref: 16/APGCM/APP/2018-2019             04.07.2018 

 
APPOINTMENT ORDER 

 

 

1. You are appointed as   Asst. Professor in MCA Dept., at Aurora’s Post Graduate  College,      
     Moosrambagh. 

 
2. You are required to report to the Principal immediately. 

 
3. You will be on probation for a period of One year from date of joining. 

 
4.  You are required to give Three months notice in advance or Three month salary will be    
      forfeited in case of resignation. 

 

5.  You are allowed the pay scale (VI PRC) of Rs. 15600-650-39900 with basic  

    pay of  Rs.15600/- and usual allowances.(per month) as indicated below: 

    

Basic 

pay 

DA@50% HRA@20% CCA Gross 

15600 7800 3120 250 26770 
 

6. You are liable for transfer to any of the Colleges under Consortium basing on the necessity  
     and requirement thereof. 

 
7.  All the original certificates pertaining to educational qualifications, date of birth,   
     nationality, caste etc., have to be submitted on the day of joining duty along with one set   
     of Xeroxed copy of the said certificates. 

 
8. The Director of the College is requested to report the date of joining duty of the candidate  
     to this office promptly along with one set of Xerox copies of qualification certificates. 

 
 

Principal 

 

To 

 Subhashini V  

Hyderabad  

 

 

 
Copy to: 

 

1. The Principal, Aurora’s Post Graduate College, Moosarambagh. 

2. Accounts Branch, Aurora Consortium. 

3. The Personal File. 

 

 

_______________________________________________________________________ 
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AURORA CONSORTIUM 
 

 
Aurora’s PG College (MBA), Ramanthapur | Aurora’s PG College(MBA), Punjagutta | Aurora’s PG College(MBA), Uppal, 

Aurora’s PG College (MCA), Ramanthapur | Aurora’s PG College(MCA), Nampally | Aurora’s PG College(MCA), Uppal, 

 

Ref: 13/APGCP/APP/2022-2023             10.06.2022 

 
APPOINTMENT ORDER 

 

 

1. You are appointed as   Asst. Professor in MCA Dept., at Aurora’s Post Graduate  College,      
     Punjagutta. 

 
2. You are required to report to the Principal immediately. 

 
3. You will be on probation for a period of One year from date of joining. 

 
4.  You are required to give Three months notice in advance or Three month salary will be    
      forfeited in case of resignation. 

 

5.  You are allowed the pay scale (VI PRC) of Rs. 15600-650-39900 with basic  

    pay of  Rs.15600/- and usual allowances.(per month) as indicated below: 

    

Basic 

pay 

DA@50% HRA@20% CCA Gross 

15600 7800 3120 250 26770 
 

6. You are liable for transfer to any of the Colleges under Consortium basing on the necessity  
     and requirement thereof. 

 
7.  All the original certificates pertaining to educational qualifications, date of birth,   
     nationality, caste etc., have to be submitted on the day of joining duty along with one set   
     of Xeroxed copy of the said certificates. 

 
8. The Director of the College is requested to report the date of joining duty of the candidate  
     to this office promptly along with one set of Xerox copies of qualification certificates. 

 
 

Principal 

 

To 

 Prathysh Jha  

Hyderabad  

 

 

 
Copy to: 

 

1. The Principal, Aurora’s Post Graduate College, Punjagutta. 

2. Accounts Branch, Aurora Consortium. 

3. The Personal File. 

 

 

_______________________________________________________________________ 
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AURORA CONSORTIUM 

 
 

Aurora’s PG College (MBA), Ramanthapur | Aurora’s PG College(MBA), Punjagutta | Aurora’s PG College(MBA), Uppal, 

Aurora’s PG College (MCA), Ramanthapur | Aurora’s PG College(MCA), Nampally | Aurora’s PG College(MCA), Uppal, 

 

Ref: 10/APGCP/APP/2021-2022             15.06.2021 

 
APPOINTMENT ORDER 

 

 

1. You are appointed as   Asst. Professor in MBA Dept., at Aurora’s Post Graduate  College,      
     Punjagutta. 

 
2. You are required to report to the Principal immediately. 

 
3. You will be on probation for a period of One year from date of joining. 

 
4.  You are required to give Three months notice in advance or Three month salary will be    
      forfeited in case of resignation. 

 

5.  You are allowed the pay scale (VI PRC) of Rs. 15600-650-39900 with basic  

    pay of  Rs.15600/- and usual allowances.(per month) as indicated below: 

    

Basic 

pay 

DA@50% HRA@20% CCA Gross 

15600 7800 3120 250 26770 
 

6. You are liable for transfer to any of the Colleges under Consortium basing on the necessity  
     and requirement thereof. 

 
7.  All the original certificates pertaining to educational qualifications, date of birth,   
     nationality, caste etc., have to be submitted on the day of joining duty along with one set   
     of Xeroxed copy of the said certificates. 

 
8. The Director of the College is requested to report the date of joining duty of the candidate  
     to this office promptly along with one set of Xerox copies of qualification certificates. 

 
 

Principal 

 

To 

 A. Thirupathi  
Hyderabad  

 

 

 
Copy to: 

 

1. The Principal, Aurora’s Post Graduate College, Punjagutta. 

2. Accounts Branch, Aurora Consortium. 

3. The Personal File. 

 

 

_______________________________________________________________________ 

 
Chikkadpally Hyderabad-20    l    T +91 40 2766 6339/40 ●  F +91 40 2765 4568    l    jobs@ayrira.edu.in . www.aurora.edu.in 

 
 
 

mailto:jobs@ayrira.edu.in
http://www.aurora.edu.in/


 
AURORA CONSORTIUM 

 
 

Aurora’s PG College (MBA), Ramanthapur | Aurora’s PG College(MBA), Moosarambagh | Aurora’s PG College(MBA), Uppal, 

Aurora’s PG College (MCA), Ramanthapur | Aurora’s PG College(MCA), Moosarambagh | Aurora’s PG College(MCA), Uppal, 

 

Ref: 21/APGCM/APP/2013-2014      02.01.2014 
 

 
APPOINTMENT ORDER 

 

 

1. You are appointed as Assoc. Professor in MBA Dept., at Aurora’s Post Graduate College,      
     Moosrambagh. 
 
2. You are required to report to the Principal immediately. 

 
3. You will be on probation for a period of One year from date of joining. 

 
4.  You are required to give Three months notice in advance or Three month salary will be    
      forfeited in case of resignation. 

 

5.  You are allowed the pay scale (VI PRC) of Rs. 37400-1400-67000 with basic  

    pay of  Rs.37400/- and usual allowances.(per month) as indicated below: 

    

Basic 

pay 

DA@40% HRA@20% CCA Gross 

37400 14960 7480 250 60090 
 

6. You are liable for transfer to any of the Colleges under Consortium basing on the necessity  
     and requirement thereof. 

 
7.  All the original certificates pertaining to educational qualifications, date of birth,   
     nationality, caste etc., have to be submitted on the day of joining duty along with one set   
     of Xeroxed copy of the said certificates. 

 
8. The Director of the College is requested to report the date of joining duty of the candidate  
     to this office promptly along with one set of Xerox copies of qualification certificates. 

 
 

Principal 

 

To 

 T.V. Ratnavali  
Hyderabad  

 

 

 
Copy to: 

 

1. The Principal, Aurora’s Post Graduate College, Moosarambagh 

2. Accounts Branch, Aurora Consortium. 

3. The Personal File. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

AURORA CONSORTIUM 
 

 
Aurora’s PG College (MBA), Ramanthapur | Aurora’s PG College(MBA), Moosarambagh | Aurora’s PG College(MBA), Uppal, 

Aurora’s PG College (MCA), Ramanthapur | Aurora’s PG College(MCA), Moosarambagh | Aurora’s PG College(MCA), Uppal, 

 

Ref: 12/APGCM/APP/2018-2019      04.06.2018 
 

 
APPOINTMENT ORDER 

 

 

1. You are appointed as Assoc. Professor in MBA Dept., at Aurora’s Post Graduate College,      
     Moosrambagh. 

 
2. You are required to report to the Principal immediately. 

 
3. You will be on probation for a period of One year from date of joining. 

 
4.  You are required to give Three months notice in advance or Three month salary will be    
      forfeited in case of resignation. 

 

5.  You are allowed the pay scale (VI PRC) of Rs. 37400-1400-6700 with basic  

    pay of  Rs.37400/- and usual allowances.(per month) as indicated below: 

    

Basic 

pay 

DA@40% HRA@20% CCA Gross 

37400 14960 7480 250 60090 
 

6. You are liable for transfer to any of the Colleges under Consortium basing on the necessity  
     and requirement thereof. 

 
7.  All the original certificates pertaining to educational qualifications, date of birth,   
     nationality, caste etc., have to be submitted on the day of joining duty along with one set   
     of Xeroxed copy of the said certificates. 

 
8. The Director of the College is requested to report the date of joining duty of the candidate  
     to this office promptly along with one set of Xerox copies of qualification certificates. 

 
 

Principal 

 

To 

 Dr Ashish D Khobragde  

Hyderabad  

 

 

 
Copy to: 

 

1. The Principal, Aurora’s Post Graduate College, Moosarambagh. 

2. Accounts Branch, Aurora Consortium. 

3. The Personal File. 

 

 

_______________________________________________________________________ 
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AURORA CONSORTIUM 

 
 

Aurora’s PG College (MBA), Ramanthapur | Aurora’s PG College(MBA), Moosarambagh | Aurora’s PG College(MBA), Uppal, 

Aurora’s PG College (MCA), Ramanthapur | Aurora’s PG College(MCA), Moosarambagh | Aurora’s PG College(MCA), Uppal, 

 

Ref: 02/APGCM/APP/2017-2018             08.04.2017 

 
APPOINTMENT ORDER 

 

 

 

1. You are appointed as Assoc. Professor in MBA Dept., at Aurora’s Post Graduate College,      
     Moosrambagh. 

 
2. You are required to report to the Principal immediately. 

 
3. You will be on probation for a period of One year from date of joining. 

 
4.  You are required to give Three months notice in advance or Three month salary will be    
      forfeited in case of resignation. 

 

5.  You are allowed the pay scale (VI PRC) of Rs. 37400-1400-67000  with basic  

    pay of  Rs.37400/- and usual allowances.(per month) as indicated below: 

    

Basic 

pay 

DA@40% HRA@20% CCA Gross 

37400 14960 7480 250 60090 
 

6. You are liable for transfer to any of the Colleges under Consortium basing on the necessity  
     and requirement thereof. 

 
7.  All the original certificates pertaining to educational qualifications, date of birth,   
     nationality, caste etc., have to be submitted on the day of joining duty along with one set   
     of Xeroxed copy of the said certificates. 

 
8. The Director of the College is requested to report the date of joining duty of the candidate  
     to this office promptly along with one set of Xerox copies of qualification certificates. 

 
 

Principal 

 

To 

 Dr. MUSTAFIZUL HAQUE  

Hyderabad  

 

 

 
Copy to: 

 

1. The Principal, Aurora’s Post Graduate College, Moosarambagh. 

2. Accounts Branch, Aurora Consortium. 

3. The Personal File. 

 

 

_______________________________________________________________________ 
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AURORA CONSORTIUM 
 

 
Aurora’s PG College (MBA), Ramanthapur | Aurora’s PG College(MBA), Moosarambagh | Aurora’s PG College(MBA), Uppal, 

Aurora’s PG College (MCA), Ramanthapur | Aurora’s PG College(MCA), Moosarambagh | Aurora’s PG College(MCA), Uppal, 

 

Ref: 04/APGCM/APP/2011-2012             09.05.2011 
 

 
APPOINTMENT ORDER 

 

 

1. You are appointed as Professor in MBA Dept., at Aurora’s Post Graduate College,  
     Moosrambagh. 

 
2. You are required to report to the Principal immediately. 

 
3. You will be on probation for a period of One year from date of joining. 

 
4.  You are required to give Three months notice in advance or Three month salary will be    
      forfeited in case of resignation. 

 

5.  You are allowed the pay scale (VI PRC) of Rs. 37400-1400-67000 with basic  

    pay of  Rs.37400/- and usual allowances.(per month) as indicated below: 

    

Basic 

pay 

DA@30% HRA@20% CCA Gross 

37400 11220 7480 250 56350 
 

6. You are liable for transfer to any of the Colleges under Consortium basing on the necessity  
     and requirement thereof. 

 
7.  All the original certificates pertaining to educational qualifications, date of birth,   
     nationality, caste etc., have to be submitted on the day of joining duty along with one set   
     of Xeroxed copy of the said certificates. 

 
8. The Director of the College is requested to report the date of joining duty of the candidate  
     to this office promptly along with one set of Xerox copies of qualification certificates. 

 
 

Principal 

 

To 

 Dr.Pandira Rajavardhan 

Hyderabad  

 

 

 
Copy to: 

 

1. The Principal, Aurora’s Post Graduate College, Moosarambagh. 

2. Accounts Branch, Aurora Consortium. 

3. The Personal File. 

 

 

_______________________________________________________________________ 
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AURORA CONSORTIUM 
 

 
Aurora’s PG College (MBA), Ramanthapur | Aurora’s PG College(MBA), Moosarambagh | Aurora’s PG College(MBA), Uppal, 

Aurora’s PG College (MCA), Ramanthapur | Aurora’s PG College(MCA), Moosarambagh | Aurora’s PG College(MCA), Uppal, 

 

Ref: 06/APGCM/APP/2011-2012             02.06.2011 
 
 

APPOINTMENT ORDER 

 

 

1. You are appointed as Asst.Professor in MCA Dept., at Aurora’s Post Graduate College,  
    Moosrambagh. 

 
2. You are required to report to the Principal immediately. 

 
3. You will be on probation for a period of One year from date of joining. 

 
4.  You are required to give Three months notice in advance or Three month salary will be    
      Forfeited in case of resignation. 

 

5.  You are allowed the pay scale (VI PRC) of Rs. 12000-420-18300 with basic  

    pay of  Rs.12000/- and usual allowances.(per month) as indicated below: 

    

Basic 

pay 

DA@55% HRA@30% CCA Gross 

12000 6600 3600 250 22450 
 

6. You are liable for transfer to any of the Colleges under Consortium basing on the necessity  
     And requirement thereof. 

 
7.  All the original certificates pertaining to educational qualifications, date of birth,   
     Nationality, caste etc., have to be submitted on the day of joining duty along with one set   
     Of Xeroxed copy of the said certificates. 

 
8. The Director of the College is requested to report the date of joining duty of the candidate  
     to this office promptly along with one set of Xerox copies of qualification certificates. 

 
 

Principal 

 

To 

 P. Mruthyunjaya  

Hyderabad  

 

 

 
Copy to: 

 

1. The Principal, Aurora’s Post Graduate College, Moosarambagh. 

2. Accounts Branch, Aurora Consortium. 

3. The Personal File. 

 

 

_______________________________________________________________________ 
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AURORA CONSORTIUM 

 
 

Aurora’s PG College (MBA), Ramanthapur | Aurora’s PG College(MBA), Moosarambagh | Aurora’s PG College(MBA), Uppal, 

Aurora’s PG College (MCA), Ramanthapur | Aurora’s PG College(MCA),Moosarambagh | Aurora’s PG College(MCA), Uppal, 

 

Ref: 12/APGCM/APP/2009-2010             03.01.2010 

APPOINTMENT ORDER 

 

 

1. You are appointed as Assoc. Professor in MCA Dept., at Aurora’s Post Graduate College,  
     Moosrambagh. 

 
2. You are required to report to the Principal immediately. 

 
3. You will be on probation for a period of One year from date of joining. 

 
4.  You are required to give Three months notice in advance or Three month salary will be    
      forfeited in case of resignation. 

 

5.  You are allowed the pay scale (VI PRC) of Rs. 12000-420-18300 with basic  

    pay of  Rs.12000/- and usual allowances.(per month) as indicated below: 

    

Basic 

pay 

DA@55% HRA@30% CCA Gross 

12000 6600 3600 250 22450 
 

6. You are liable for transfer to any of the Colleges under Consortium basing on the necessity  
     and requirement thereof. 

 
7.  All the original certificates pertaining to educational qualifications, date of birth,   
     nationality, caste etc., have to be submitted on the day of joining duty along with one set   
     of Xeroxed copy of the said certificates. 

 
8. The Director of the College is requested to report the date of joining duty of the candidate  
     to this office promptly along with one set of Xerox copies of qualification certificates. 

 
 

Principal 

 

To 

 K.PADMAJA 

Hyderabad  

 

 

 
Copy to: 

 

1. The Principal, Aurora’s Post Graduate College, Moosarambagh. 

2. Accounts Branch, Aurora Consortium. 

3. The Personal File. 

 

 

_______________________________________________________________________ 
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AURORA CONSORTIUM 
 

 
Aurora’s PG College (MBA), Ramanthapur | Aurora’s PG College(MBA), Moosarambagh | Aurora’s PG College(MBA), Uppal, 

Aurora’s PG College (MCA), Ramanthapur | Aurora’s PG College(MCA), Moosarambagh | Aurora’s PG College(MCA), Uppal, 

 

Ref: 19/APGCM/APP/2017-2018             25.02.2018 

APPOINTMENT ORDER 

 

 

1. You are appointed as Asst. Professor in MCA Dept., at Aurora’s Post Graduate College,  
     Moosrambagh. 

 
2. You are required to report to the Principal immediately. 

 
3. You will be on probation for a period of One year from date of joining. 

 
4.  You are required to give Three months notice in advance or Three month salary will be    
      forfeited in case of resignation. 

 

5.  You are allowed the pay scale (VI PRC) of Rs. 15600-650-39900 with basic  

    pay of  Rs.15600/- and usual allowances.(per month) as indicated below: 

    

Basic 

pay 

DA@55% HRA@30% CCA Gross 

15600 8580 4680 250 29110 
 

6. You are liable for transfer to any of the Colleges under Consortium basing on the necessity  
     and requirement thereof. 

 
7.  All the original certificates pertaining to educational qualifications, date of birth,   
     nationality, caste etc., have to be submitted on the day of joining duty along with one set   
     of Xeroxed copy of the said certificates. 

 
8. The Director of the College is requested to report the date of joining duty of the candidate  
     to this office promptly along with one set of Xerox copies of qualification certificates. 

 
 

Principal 

 

To 

 HAJIRA SABUHI  
Hyderabad  

 

 

 
Copy to: 

 

1. The Principal, Aurora’s Post Graduate College, Moosarambagh. 

2. Accounts Branch, Aurora Consortium. 

3. The Personal File. 

 

 

_______________________________________________________________________ 
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AURORA CONSORTIUM 
 

 
Aurora’s PG College (MBA), Ramanthapur | Aurora’s PG College(MBA), Moosarambagh | Aurora’s PG College(MBA), Uppal, 

Aurora’s PG College (MCA), Ramanthapur | Aurora’s PG College(MCA), Moosarambagh | Aurora’s PG College(MCA), Uppal, 

 

Ref: 12/APGCM/APP/2017-2018             10.07.2017 

 
APPOINTMENT ORDER 

 

 

1. You are appointed as Asst. Professor in MCA Dept., at Aurora’s Post Graduate College,  
    Moosrambagh. 

 
2. You are required to report to the Principal immediately. 

 
3. You will be on probation for a period of One year from date of joining. 

 
4.  You are required to give Three months notice in advance or Three month salary will be    
      forfeited in case of resignation. 

 

5.  You are allowed the pay scale (VI PRC) of Rs. 15600-650-39900 with basic  

    pay of  Rs.15600/- and usual allowances.(per month) as indicated below: 

    

Basic 

pay 

DA@50% HRA@30% CCA Gross 

15600 8580 4680 250 29110 
 

6. You are liable for transfer to any of the Colleges under Consortium basing on the necessity  
     and requirement thereof. 

 
7.  All the original certificates pertaining to educational qualifications, date of birth,   
     Nationality, caste etc., have to be submitted on the day of joining duty along with one set   
     of Xeroxed copy of the said certificates. 

 
8. The Director of the College is requested to report the date of joining duty of the candidate  
     to this office promptly along with one set of Xerox copies of qualification certificates. 

 
 

Principal 

 

To 

 JALAJ PANDEY  
Hyderabad  

 

 

 
Copy to: 

 

1. The Principal, Aurora’s Post Graduate College, Moosarambagh. 

2. Accounts Branch, Aurora Consortium. 

3. The Personal File. 

 

 

_______________________________________________________________________ 
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AURORA CONSORTIUM 
 

 
Aurora’s PG College (MBA), Ramanthapur | Aurora’s PG College(MBA), Moosarambagh | Aurora’s PG College(MBA), Uppal, 

Aurora’s PG College (MCA), Ramanthapur | Aurora’s PG College(MCA), Moosarambagh | Aurora’s PG College(MCA), Uppal, 

 

Ref: 12/APGCM/APP/2016-2017             28.11.2017 
 
 

APPOINTMENT ORDER 

 

 

1. You are appointed as Professor in MBA Dept., at Aurora’s Post Graduate College,          
    Moosrambagh. 

 
2. You are required to report to the Principal immediately. 

 
3. You will be on probation for a period of One year from date of joining. 

 
4.  You are required to give Three months notice in advance or Three month salary will be    
      Forfeited in case of resignation. 

 
5.You are allowed the pay scale (VI PRC) of Rs. 37400-1400-67000  with basic                                                                                                                                                

pay of  Rs.37400/- and usual allowances.(per month) as indicated below: 
    

Basic 

pay 

DA@50% HRA@30% CCA Gross 

37400 18700 11220 250 67570 
 

6. You are liable for transfer to any of the Colleges under Consortium basing on the necessity  
     and requirement thereof. 

 
7.  All the original certificates pertaining to educational qualifications, date of birth,   
     nationality, caste etc., have to be submitted on the day of joining duty along with one set   
     of Xeroxed copy of the said certificates. 

 
8. The Director of the College is requested to report the date of joining duty of the candidate  
     to this office promptly along with one set of Xerox copies of qualification certificates. 

 
 

Principal 

 

To 

 Dr. Seshagiri Rao 

Hyderabad  

 

 
Copy to: 

 

1. The Principal, Aurora’s Post Graduate College, Moosarambagh. 

2. Accounts Branch, Aurora Consortium. 

3. The Personal File. 

 

 

_______________________________________________________________________ 
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AURORA CONSORTIUM 

 
 

Aurora’s PG College (MBA), Ramanthapur | Aurora’s PG College(MBA), Moosarambagh | Aurora’s PG College(MBA), Uppal, 

Aurora’s PG College (MCA), Ramanthapur | Aurora’s PG College(MCA),Moosarambagh | Aurora’s PG College(MCA), Uppal, 

 

Ref: 15/APGCM/APP/2014-2015             01.03.2015 

 
APPOINTMENT ORDER 

 

 

1. You are appointed as Professor in MBA Dept.,  at Aurora’s Post Graduate College,  
      Moosrambagh. 

 
2. You are required to report to the Principal immediately. 

 
3. You will be on probation for a period of One year from date of joining. 

 
4.  You are required to give Three months notice in advance or Three month salary will be    
      forfeited in case of resignation. 

 

5.  You are allowed the pay scale (VI PRC) of Rs. 37400-1400-67000 with  

     Basic pay of  Rs.37400/- and usual allowances.(per month) as indicated  

     below: 

    

Basic 

pay 

DA@50% HRA@30% CCA Gross 

37400 18700 11220 250 67570 
 

6. You are liable for transfer to any of the Colleges under Consortium basing on the necessity  
     and requirement thereof. 

 
7.  All the original certificates pertaining to educational qualifications, date of birth,   
     Nationality, caste etc., have to be submitted on the day of joining duty along with one set   
     Of Xeroxed copy of the said certificates. 

 
8. The Director of the College is requested to report the date of joining duty of the candidate  
     To this office promptly along with one set of Xerox copies of qualification certificates. 

 
 

Principal 

 

To 

 Dr. B Mohan Kumar 
Hyderabad  

 

 

 
Copy to: 

 

1. The Principal, Aurora’s Post Graduate College, Moosarambagh. 

2. Accounts Branch, Aurora Consortium. 

3. The Personal File. 

 

 

_______________________________________________________________________ 
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